

2019

Last Updated: March 2019



Table of Contents

Introduction	3
Animals	
Child Advocacy	
Community and Neighborhoods	13
Crime and Law / Inmate Support	21
Disabilities	23
Economy	27
Education	30
Elderly Care	52
Emergency Relief	53
Environment	56
Family Assistance and Support	59
Food Assistance and Rescue Missions	63
Health and Wellness	67
Lifestyle	83
Military	105
Religious and Church-Sponsored	109

^{*}All Employee Compensation information collected from most recent IRS Form 990



Introduction

This is the Mission Multiplier Non-Profit Organization Directory. This directory is a collection of local non-profit organizations surrounding the Huntsville and Madison area. It was created to ensure that each Mission Multiplier employee would be able to make an informed decision about their company-based contributions to our community. Each full-time Mission Multiplier employee is provided the opportunity to contribute a portion of Mission Multiplier's profits to the organization of their choosing.

The organizations listed in the Mission Multiplier Non-Profit Organization Directory are alphabetized and broken into categories based on their missions. A logo, an Employer Identification Number (EIN), and contact information is listed for each organization, along with the organization's mission and a brief overview of how you can get involved on your own through volunteer work. For each organization, the percentage of revenue that is directed back to employees is listed under the title of Employee Compensation. The "notes" section lets you know how many Mission Multiplier employees are already contributing to that organization.

At Mission Multiplier, we strive to give back to our community. We believe that when employees and their community come together, great things will happen. If you have any questions or know of an organization that needs to be added, feel free to email Mission Multiplier's Community Engagement Representative at community@missionmultiplier.com.



Animals

1. The Ark Animal Rescue ARK, Inc.

EIN: 58-1928231

Mission: "Our mission is to rescue as many homeless animals as possible, provide all veterinary care for each animal to include spaying/neutering before adoption, to maintain a no kill policy except for reasons of mercy or dangerous temperament, and to promote humane treatment of animals through a humane education program."

Website: arkinc.org **Phone:** (256) 851-4088

Address: 139 Bo Cole Road, Huntsville, AL 35806

Donate: Credit Card

o arkinc.org/donate

Volunteer: Stop by shelter Tuesday – Saturday 11:00am – 4:00pm to fill out paperwork

Employee Compensation: 2% - May 2017

Notes:

2.



A New Leash on Life

EIN: 34-2013011

Mission: "Making the world a better place for homeless pets and the people who love

them!"

Website: anewleash.org

Phone: N/A

Address: 707 Andrew Jackson Way NE, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal o Link on homepage

Volunteer: Complete application at anewleash.org/volunteer/volunteer-application/

Employee Compensation: 9% - November 2016

Notes: 1 employee donates to "A New Leash on Life"



FOR

Friends of Rescue

EIN: 27-1792562

Mission: "Friends of Rescue is a non-breed specific dog and cat rescue."

Website: forrescue.net

Phone: N/A

Address: 213 Oakwood Ave NW, Huntsville, AL 35811

Complete contact form for more information

Employee Compensation: 0% May 2015

Notes:



Greater Huntsville Humane Society

EIN: 23-7093527

Mission: "GHHS is a no-kill animal shelter dedicated to furthering the humane care and treatment of animals. We provide shelter, medical care and adoption services for more than 500 animals annually. In addition, we provide pet food and emergency veterinarian care to low income families. We raise all funds locally."

Website: ghhs.org **Phone:** (256) 881-8081

Address: 2812 Johnson Road SW, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Credit card or PayPal
 www.ghhs.org/donate/
 Volunteer: www.ghhs.org/apply/
 Complete online form

Employee Compensation: 60% - August 2017



5.



Huntsville Animal Services

EIN: 82-0929609

Mission: "To support homeless pets in the Huntsville and Madison Area."

Website: huntsvilleal.gov/environment/animal-services/

Phone: (256) 883-3782

Address: 4950 Triana Boulevard, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Call for more information

Volunteer: Complete Volunteer application

o huntsvilleal.gov/volunteer-huntsville-animal-services/

Employee Compensation: No information found

Notes:

6. MADISON A.R.E.

Madison Animal Rescue Foundation

EIN: 26-4378597

Mission: "To Rescue as many homeless animals from the City of Madison, Alabama as possible. MARF strives to promote a positive public image for the City and is a strong advocate of responsible pet owners which includes and is not limited to: monthly heart worm preventative, monthly flea/tick prevention, annual vaccinations, annual heartworm tests and spay neuter of all pets."

Website: madisonarf.org

Phone:

Address: PO Box 2486, Madison, AL 35758

Donate: PayPal

Link on homepage

Volunteer: maridsonarf.org/about-us/join-madison-arf/volunteer

o Complete application and email to volunteer@madisonarf.org

Employee Compensation: 0% - December 2015



7.



North Alabama Spay Neuter Clinic

EIN: 26-1717108

Mission: "To lower our community's euthanasia rate through preventive spay/neuter

surgeries offered at an affordable price."

Website: nalspayneuter.org Phone: (256) 489-0418

Address: 3303 N. Memorial Pkwy, Huntsville, AL 35810

Donate: Credit Card

o nalspayneuter.org/donate

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 30% - May 2017

Notes:

8.



Spay Neuter Action Project

EIN: 63-1121259

Mission: "SNAP exists to reduce the number of dogs and cats euthanized at local shelters, reduce the number of unwanted dogs and cats that end up dumped, neglected or abused, provide a way for low-income families and individuals to be responsible pet owners."

Website: snapalabama.org Phone: (256) 384-1651

Address:

Donate: Credit Card

Link is on the homepage

Volunteer: snapalabama.org/volunteer-opportunities/

Call (256) 830-8459 and leave your number

o To volunteer at the Thrift Shop, Call (256) 535-6060

Employee Compensation: 0% - December 2015



Child Advocacy

9.



Big Brothers Big Sisters of North Alabama

EIN: 63-0833364

Mission:"Provide children facing adversity with strong and enduring, professionally supported one-to-one relationships that change their lives for the better, forever."

Website: bbbsna.org **Phone:** (256) 880-2123

Address: 701 Andrew Jackson Way, HUNTSVILLE, AL, 35801

Donate: Credit card

e-activist.com/page/13547/donate/1

Volunteer: bbbsna.org/get-involved/

o Fill out Volunteer Inquiry Form

Employee Compensation: 51% - October 2016

Notes:



GREAT FUTURES START HERE.

Boys & Girls Club of North Alabama

EIN: 63-0360026

Mission: "To inspire and enable all young people, especially those who need us most, to

realize their full potential as productive, responsible, and caring citizens."

Website: bgcnal.com **Phone:** (256) 534-6060

Address: PO Box 73, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Credit card

bgcnal.com/donate/Volunteer: bgcnal.com/volunteer/

Download Volunteer application

Contact Erica Carlisle at ecarlisle@bgcnal.com for more information

Employee Compensation: 75% - November 2016

Notes: 1 employee donates to "Boys & Girls Clubs of North Alabama"



CAJA

Court Appointed Juvenile Advocates

FOR CHILDREN

CAJA OF MADISON COUNTY

CAJA (Court Appointed Juvenile Advocates)

EIN: 36-4348705

Mission: "We are an all-volunteer, community-based solution to the growing problem of

abuse, neglect and abandonment."

Website: caja4kids.org **Phone:** (256) 532-6988

Address: 100 Northside Square, HUNTSVILLE, AL, 35801-8815

Donate: Credit card

o caja4kids.org/donate.php

Volunteer: Contact at (256) 532-6988 for more information

Employee Compensation: 75% - June 2017

Notes:

12. Harris Home

Harris Home for Children

EIN: 63-0421494

Mission: "The Harris Home provides full-time foster care for neglected and dependent

adolescent males and females." **Website:** harrishomeforchildren.org

Phone: (256) 837-0332

Address: 1210 Church Street NW, Huntsville, AL 35801-5916

Donate: Credit card or PayPal

harrishomeforchildren.org/?page_id=39

Volunteer: Contact Cherrelle Locke ctspenser86@gmail.com

o Contact Jackualyn Thompson jackualyn.thompson@gmail.com

Employee Compensation: 47% - July 2017



13.



Kids to Love Foundation, Inc.

EIN: 20-0606367

Mission: "Meeting the Needs of Foster Children."

Website: kidstolove.org Phone: (256) 880-3455

Address: 100 Daybreak Way, Huntsville, AL 35811-8244

Donate: Credit card

o kidstolove.org

o "Donate now"

Volunteer: www.kidstolove.org/volunteer **Employee Compensation:** 6% - October 2016

Notes:

14.



National Children's Advocacy Center

EIN: 63-0891512

Mission: "To model, promote, and deliver excellence in child abuse response and

prevention through service, education, and leadership."

Website: nationalcac.org Phone: (256) 533-5437

Address: 210 Pratt Ave NE, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

Link at top of homepage
 Volunteer: Call for more information
 Employee Compensation: 54% - July 2017



15.



R Fathers MAD

EIN: 27-2559119

Mission: "Real Fathers Making A Difference; believing in making a difference by mentoring,

educating, and encouraging youth and families."

Website: rfathersmad.org Phone: (256) 603-0690

Address: PO Box 17161, Huntsville, AL 35810

Donate: Credit card or PayPal

rfathersmad.org/donate.html#

Volunteer: rfathersmad.org/advocareteam.php

o Complete inquiry form

Employee Compensation: 26% - January 2017

Notes:

16.



Ready yoUrself For the Future (R.U.F.F.)

EIN: 47-2490837

Mission: "Our mission is to ELEVATE communities by building strong character in 5th - 8th

grade young men."

Website: ruffyoungmen.org Phone: (256) 348-8694

Address: 117 Royal Drive Apt. 3108, Madison, AL 35758

Donate: PayPal

www.ruffyoungmen.org/donate.html

Volunteer: Contact for more information – Spirit nights at restaurants on website

Employee Compensation: No information found



17.



Village of Promise

EIN: 27-4419395

Mission: "...eradicate generational poverty one neighborhood at a time."

Website: villagepromise.com **Phone:** (256) 536-8052

Address: 200 Pratt Ave NE Ste B2, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: PayPal, check, or bank draft

o villagepromise.com/make-a-promise/donate/donate **Volunteer:** Contact Debbie Esslinger for more information

Employee Compensation: 54% - December 2016



Community and Neighborhoods

18.

Valley of Huntsville
Ancient & Accepted Scottish Rite
Meets on the 1st Monday at Solar Lodge #914
3008 9st Avenue, Huntsville, 33805
Refreshments at 6:00 PM, Meeting at 7:00 PM
(256) 539-1300

Ancient and Accepted Scottish Rite of Freemasonry

EIN: 63-0756937

Mission: "Welcome to the online presence for the Valley of Huntsville, Orient of Alabama, Ancient and Accepted Scottish Rite of Freemasonry (Southern Jurisdiction, USA). For over fifty years the Valley of Huntsville has been honored to serve the Scottish Rite in North Alabama. The Valley of Huntsville represents seven counties in the northeastern portion of the state: Cherokee, Dekalb, Jackson, Limestone, Madison, Marshall, and Morgan."

Website: aasrhsv.org Phone: (256) 539-1300

Address: 314 Bob Wallace Ave. SW, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

Email eebrown5@knology.net

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 27% - July 2016

Notes:

19.



Benevolent & Protective Order of Elks of the USA

EIN: 63-0246546

Mission: "Elks invest in their communities through programs that help children grow up healthy and drug-free, meet the needs of today's veterans, and improve the quality of life."

Website: www.knology.net/~elks1648/

Phone: (256) 539-4093

Address: 725 Franklin St, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Email bpoe1648@gmail.com

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 25% - June 2017



20.



Community Foundation of Greater Huntsville

EIN: 26-3750673

Mission: "Improving the quality of life in our community through philanthropy."

Website: communityfoundationhsv.org

Phone: (256) 535-2065

Address: PO Box 332, Huntsville, AL 35804 **Donate:** Credit Card, PayPal, or Check

o communityfoundationhsv.org/give/donate

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 8% - August 2017

Notes:



CornerStone Initiative

EIN: 27-5159255

Mission: "The CornerStone Initiative is an asset-based Christian community development organization committed to empowering individuals and communities for restoration and transformation through collaboration for education, employment, and enrichment. CornorStone's mission is to offer relational support for residents to effect revitalization of neighborhoods based on Christian values of justice, compassion, and equality."

Website: cornerstone-al.org Phone: (256) 694-5393

Address: PO Box 18697, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Credit Card

o cornerstone-al.org/our-campaign/

Volunteer: Complete Volunteer Application form

cornerstone-al.org/volunteer/

Employee Compensation: 46% - October 2017



22.



Downtown Huntsville, Inc.

EIN: 46-2226669

Mission: "Downtown Huntsville, Inc. is creating a vibrant, diverse, and economically

sustainable Downtown Huntsville." **Website:** downtownhuntsville.org

Phone: (256) 886-8022

Address: PO Box 471, Huntsville, Al 35804

Donate: Contact Karla Bolin at karla@downtownhuntsville.org

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 52% - May 2017

Notes:

23. Habitat for Humanity® of Madison County

Habitat for Humanity of Madison County

EIN: 63-0951637

Mission: "Habitat for Humanity of Madison County is an ecumenical, grassroots, Christian housing ministry that seeks to eliminate poverty housing from our community and make decent shelter a matter of conscience and action."

Website: habitatmadisonco.org

Phone: (256) 533-2282

Address: 400 Pratt Ave NW, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit card

habitatmadisonco.org/donate/

Volunteer: Contact Volunteer Coordinator, Traci Draper

Phone: (256) 533-2282 ext. 153
 Email: tdraper@hfhmc.org

Employee Compensation: 31% - October 2016



GLOBALTIES > Alabama EIN: 63-0506191

Global Ties Alabama

Mission: "Global Ties Alabama manages programs designed to bring the international community and the citizens of Alabama together. These programs educate and inform foreign visitors and local residents of the many similarities they share, as well as of the many differences that make our 21st century world such an interesting place."

Website: www.globaltiesalabama.org

Phone: (256) 532-3560

Address: 102 Gates Ave SW, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: PayPal

globaltiesalabama.org/donate/

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 45% - August 2017

Notes:

25.



Gujarati Samaj of Tennessee Valley

EIN: 63-1062013

Mission: "Huntsville India Association (HIA) is a 33 year old non profit, non partisan, non sectarian, and secular organization, which represents the Asian Indian community in North Alabama. One of the most important objectives of the organization is to educate Huntsville and North Alabama communities about India, which is the world's largest democracy. The organization undertakes charitable, educational, scientific, and cultural programs."

Website: www.hiaweb.org **Phone:** (256) 880-3297

Address: 4940 Memorial Pkwy NW, Huntsville, AL 35810 **Donate:** Email contactus@hiaweb.org for more information

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: No information found



26.



Huntsville Association of Technical Societies

EIN: 23-7070415

Mission: "HATS (Huntsville Association of Technical Societies) is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization supporting Huntsville area technical and professional societies dedicated to the advancement of science and engineering."

Website: hats.org

Phone: N/A

Address: PO Box 1964, Huntsville, AL 35807

Donate: Email at board@hats.org for more information

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - April 2017

Notes:

HUNTSVILLE HOUSING

Huntsville Housing Developments, Inc.

EIN: 57-0897928

Mission: "Huntsville Housing Authority's mission is to develop and preserve a high standard of safe, affordable housing for qualifying individuals and families, free from discrimination."

Website: www.hsvhousing.org

Phone: (256) 539-0774

Address: 116 S Jefferson St, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Call for more information

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 73% - June 2017



28.



Huntsville-Madison County Senior Center

EIN: 63-0675772

Mission: "We provide a wide variety of programs and activities geared to the interests of our active and productive seniors. Each week we have over forty different creative skills classes, four different dance classes, two different exercise groups, creative writing, computer skills, duplicate and party bridge and other card games, billiards, music classes, chorus, orchestra, health screenings and health related programs, and much more."

Website: seniorview.com Phone: (256) 772-6242

Address: 1282 Hughes Rd, Madison, AL 35758

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal o seniorview.com/donate

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 45% - February 2017

Notes:

29.



International Society of Huntsville

EIN: 26-1821652

Mission: "To promote the International Community in Northern Alabama through cultural,

educational, and social programming."

Website: international society of huntsville.org

Phone: (512) 401-9687

Address: PO Box 2602, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: PayPal

Link on homepage

Volunteer: Contact info@intermationalsocietyofhuntsville.org

Employee Compensation: No information found



30.



Junior League of Huntsville

EIN: 23-7125306

Mission: "The Junior League of Huntsville, Inc., is an organization of women committed to promoting voluntarism, developing the potential of women, and improving communities through the effective action and leadership of trained volunteers. Our purpose is exclusively educational and charitable."

Website:jlhuntsville.com Phone: (256) 881-1080

Address: 4650 Whitesburg Drive, Suite 203, Huntsville, AL 35802

Donate: Credit card

jlhuntsville.com/system/donate_summary/

Volunteer: Volunteers are members of Junior League of Huntsville

Membership application jlhuntsville.com/join-us/

Employee Compensation: 10% - March 2017

Notes:

NEIGHBORHOOD CONCEPTS INC ****

Neighborhood Concepts, Inc.

EIN: 57-0897928

Mission: "Strengthen communities through the development of affordable housing and advancement of economic opportunities in underserved areas."

Website: neighborhoodconcepts.org

Phone: (256) 534-0075

Address: 100 Washington St. NE, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Contact Mary Ellen at mjudah@neighborhoodconcepts.org for more information

Volunteer: Call for more information

Employee Compensation: 73% - June 2017



32.



Torch Helps

EIN: 20-2974139

Mission: "Together our resources can help."

Website: torchhelps.com Phone: (256) 319-6000

Address: 4035 Chris Dr SW Ste C, Huntsville, AL 35802

Donate: Call for more information **Volunteer:** Call for more information

Employee Compensation: 0% - December 2015

Notes:

33.



United Way of Madison County

EIN: 63-0366294

United Way of Madison County

Mission: "Connecting those who can help with people in need."

Website: madisoncountycares.org

Phone: (256) 536-0745

Address: 701 Andrew Jackson Way, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit card

o cng.truist.com/CNGUWOMC/PledgeVolunteer: thecolunteercentermc.org/

Click "Sign up" and complete the application

Employee Compensation: 15% - March 2016



Crime and Law / Inmate Support

34.



Alabama Non-Violent Offenders Organization

EIN: 26-4194632

Mission: "ANVOO is committed to fostering positive relationships to help non-violent offenders, with felony and or misdemeanor convictions, who desire to be in good standing in their community and state."

Website: anvoo.org **Phone:** (256) 288-3175

Address: PO Box 17199, Huntsville, Alabama 35810

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal o anvoo.org/donate/

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: No information found

Notes:

35.



Fraternal Order of Police (Lodge #6)

EIN: 63-1078381

Mission: "We are committed to improving the working conditions of law enforcement officers and the safety of those we serve through education, legislation, information, community involvement, and employee representation."

Website: alabamastatefop.org

Phone: (256) 858-0450

Address: 704 Ward Ave NE, Huntsville, AL 35801 **Donate:** Email info@alabamastatefop.org

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 8% - November 2017



36.



Madison County Volunteer Lawyers

EIN: 63-0836810

Mission: "The mission of the Madison County Volunteer Lawyers Program is to promote equal access to justice through the delivery of pro bono legal services to low income citizens in Madison County and to promote volunteerism among Madison County attorneys."

Website: www.vlpmadisoncounty.com

Phone: (256) 539-2275

Address: PO Box 2913, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Credit card or PayPal

Volunteer: Must have legal background

o vlpmadisoncounty.com/volunteer/

Employee Compensation: 40% - May 2017



Disabilities

37.



305 8th Street

EIN: 63-1028950

Mission: "To cultivate a family of diverse disabled adults who are ineligible of receiving

state assistance and provide them a home and

Website: 3058thstreet.org **Phone:** (256)489-2997

Address: 305 8th Street, Huntsville, AL, 35805

Donate: Credit card

3058thstreet.org/donate
 Follow link to donation page
 Volunteer: info@3058thstreet.org

Employee Compensation: 40% - May 2017

Notes:

38. The

ARC of Madison County

EIN: 63-0418986

Mission: "Committed to securing for all people with intellectual and developmental disabilities the opportunity to choose and realize their goals of how they live, learn, work, and play."

Website: Huntsvillearc.org Phone: (256)539-2266

Address: 1100 Washington St NW, Huntsville, AL, 35801

Donate: Credit card

Huntsvillearc.org/product/donation

o Follow link on homepage

Wish list available on homepage

Volunteer: Annual Golf Tournament, Assist in holiday events

Employee Compensation: 68% - February 2017



39.

501 (c)(3) Nonprofit

Asperger Syndrome S.E.A. Deyond Tomorrow Support, Educate, Advocate Asperger Syndrome S.E.A. Beyond Tomorrow

EIN: 27-4262166

Mission: "Providing services and meeting needs of individuals and families touched by Asperger Syndrome, High-Functioning Autism, Auditory Processing Disorder, ADD, and

other learning differences."

Website: aspergersyndromeseabeyondtomorrow.com

Phone: (256) 217-1842

Address: 109 Willow Tree Rd, Meridianville, AL 35759

Donate: Complete "Contact Us" page

o aspergersyndromeseaboeyondtomorrow.com/Fundraisers.html

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: No information found

Notes:

40.



The Autism Resource Foundation

Autism Resource Foundation, Inc.

EIN: 56-2666462

Mission: "The Autism Resource Foundation raises funds to help parents with children on the autism spectrum pay for licensed therapy and medical costs; provides resources to families, professionals and educators; raises awareness in the community; and advocates for local and statewide support."

Website: theautismresourcefoundation.org

Phone: (256) 859-4470

Address: 701 Andrew Jackson Way NE, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: PayPal or Check

theautismresroucefoundation.org/donate-now/

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - February 2017



41.



Friends, Inc.

EIN: 63-1190006

Mission: "Friends, Inc. is committed to making a positive difference in the lives of the seriously ill and disabled patients in Huntsville and Madison County. Through caring volunteers, and with no cost to the patient or their family, Friends, Inc. offers multiple support services enabling the client to maintain their independence."

Website: friendsinc.net Phone: (256) 534-4079

Address: Friends Inc. PO Box 608, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: friendsinc.net/contributions/

o Print out Contribution form, fill out and mail to address above

Volunteer: friendsinc.vet/volunteer/

Fill out the volunteer information form and send to address above

Employee Compensation: 62% - July 2016

Notes:



Huntsville Rehabilitation Foundation (Phoenix)

EIN: 23-7450941

Mission: "To provide comprehensive and continuous programs to assist people with

disabilities enter, remain, and return to the work environment."

Website: hsvrehab.org or phoenixhsv.org

Phone: (256) 880-0671

Address: 2939 Johnson Rd. SW, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Call for more information

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 67% - June 2017



43.



Huntsville Tennessee Valley AMBUCS

EIN: 90-0515671

Mission: "HSV AMBUCS is dedicated to providing mobility and independence to those with

disabilities

Website: huntsvilleambucs.org

Phone: (256) 520-5194

Address: PO Box 1423, Madison, AL 35758

Donate: PayPal

huntsvilleambucs.org under "Donate" tab

Volunteer: Complete Volunteer Form under "Get Involved" tab

Employee Compensation: 0% - October 2016



Economy

44.



Air Space and Missile Defense Association

EIN: 31-1466898

Mission: "The mission of the Air, Space, and Missile Defense Association is to promote the security of our Nation by providing programs and support for activities that contribute to the advancement of a common understanding of the vital importance of air, space, and missile defense systems to our national future."

Website: asmda.us/index/php

Phone: (256) 428-3525

Address: PO Box 11001, Huntsville, AL 35814

Donate: Complete "Contact Us" form for more information

o asmda.us/contact.php

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - May 2017

Notes:

45.



Alabama Fair Tax Educational Association,

EIN: 45-3248116

Mission: "To educate on The FairTax Plan and repair a broken federal income tax system."

Website: alfairtax.org

Phone: N/A

Address: 2317 Market Place, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card of PayPal o alfairtax.org/donate.php

Volunteer: alfairtax.org/volunteer.php

o Complete interest application

Employee Compensation: No information found



46.



Chamber of Commerce Foundation

EIN: 63-0938561

Mission: "To educate on the City of Huntsville and Madison and to support small

businesses."

Website: hsvchamber.org Phone: (256) 535-2000

Address: 225 Church Street, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Call for more information **Volunteer:** Call for more information

Employee Compensation: 0% - December 2016

Notes:

47.



Rocket Hatch

EIN: 46-5736510

Mission: "To unleash the untapped entrepreneurial potential of North Alabama through an

open, inclusive and collaborative startup community."

Website: rockethatch.org Phone: (256) 527-1521

Address: 3001 9th Ave. SW Ste. C, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Call for more information **Volunteer:** Call for more information

Employee Compensation: No information found



48.



The Catalyst Center for Business & Entrepreneurship

EIN: 51-0446029

Mission: "To help startups and do small business counseling."

Website: wbcna.org **Phone:** (256) 428-8190

Address: 515 Sparkman Dr, Huntsville, AL 35816

Donate: Email info@catalystcenter.org for more information **Volunteer:** Email info@catalystcenter.org for more information

Employee Compensation: 37% - February 2017

Notes:



Urban Engine

EIN 81-3540478

Mission: "Propelling Ideas Forward. We teach entrepreneurship and innovation; empower next generation of thinkers, makers, doers, leaders, and founders to succeed; and promote a thriving economy and workforce."

Website: urbanengine.org Phone: (717) 448-5126

Address: 3001 9th Ave SW, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal o urbanengine.org/donate/

Volunteer: Complete "Get in Touch" page for more information

urbanengine.org/contact/

Employee Compensation: No information found



Education

50.



Academy for Learning and Character Development

EIN: 20-2595149

Mission: "ALCD assists low-income parents by providing childcare services based on the family's ability to pay. Children from battered homes, veterans, and homeless families are admitted to our program free of charge. ALCD works to prepare economically disadvantaged students for successful school entry."

Website: the-alcd.webs.com Phone: (256) 533-3300

Address: 3807 Telstar Circle, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Credit card o GoFundMe

Volunteer:the-alcd.webs.com/get-involved o Complete Volunteer application

Employee Compensation: 43% - January 2016

Notes:

51.



American Association of University Women

EIN: 23-7061281

Mission: "Advancing equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, philanthropy, and research. The nation's leading voice promoting equity and education for women and girls. Since our founding in 1881, AAUW members have examined and taken positions on the fundamental issues of the day – education, social, economic, and political.

Website: huntsville-al.aauw.net

Phone: N/A

Address: 2811 9th Ave SW, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Credit card or PayPal

ww2.aauw.org/donate-gift/

Volunteer: Membership required – click "Join us" and complete application

Employee Compensation: No information found





Cardinal School

EIN: 46-4631035

Mission: "Our mission is to provide the educational environment necessary to prepare each child for higher learning and social contributions enabling students to reach their full potential by individualized curriculum and teaching strategies."

Website: cardinalschool.org Phone: (256) 690-2914

Address: 100 Spenryn Dr, Madison, AL 35758 **Donate:** Email info@thecardinalschool.com

cardinalschool.org/donate/

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: No information found

Notes:

53.

cwjc

Christian Women's Job Corps of Madison County, AL, Inc.

EIN: 63-1202860

Mission: "Inspiring and empowering women towards self-sufficiency, equipping women

with essential skills to improve their lives."

Website: cwjc.net **Phone:** (256) 428-9435

Address: 600 Governor's Drive, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit card or PayPal o cwjc.net/donatesocial/

Volunteer: Complete volunteer application

cwjc.net/volunteer/

Email application to edickson@cwjc.net

Employee Compensation: 71% - August 2016



54.



Early Works Family of Museums

EIN: 63-1182396

Mission: "We showcase and interpret history in a manner that educates, motivates, and

entertains the visitors." **Website:** earlyworks.com **Phone:** (256) 564-8100

Address: 404 Madison St SE, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit card
o earlyworks.com

Donate Now via Razoo

Volunteer: earlyworks.com/volunteer-application/

o Complete volunteer application on site

Employee Compensation: 0% - December 2016

Notes:

55.



Eric S. Obermann Foundation

EIN: 20-3948077

Mission:"Promotes postsecondary education involvement in music by awarding two annual scholarships to students from local public High Schools who plan to continue their musical pursuits as they attends a 2-yr or 4-yr college. We also work to create awareness of ALS and advocate for people living with the disease."

Website: www.esofoundation.org

Phone: (256) 679-1013

Address: 13016 Monte Vedra Rd. SE, Huntsville, AL 35803

Donate: Credit card or PayPal

esofoundation.org/230-2/

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: No information found



56.



FIRST in Alabama

EIN: 45-4710357

Mission: "To inspire students to be science and technology leaders, by engaging them in exciting mentor-based programs that build science, engineering and technology skills, that inspire innovation, and that foster well-rounded life capabilities including self-confidence, communication, and leadership."

Website: firstinalabama.org Phone: (256) 539-6012

Address: 2904 Davenport Dr., Owens Cross Roads, AL 35763

Donate: Sponsorship application required

firstinalabama.org/get-involved/become-a-sponsor
 Volunteer: firstinalabama.org/get-involved/volunteer
 Complete application after creating account

Employee Compensation: 0% - June 2017

Notes:

57.



Free 2 Teach

EIN: 45-6634323

Mission: "Free 2 Teach provides free resources to teachers in Madison County's three public school systems. These resources are available to more than 3,800 full-time classroom teachers and their 53,000 students, improving the educational experiences of our children and strengthening our community's future workforce."

Website: free-2-teach.org **Phone:** (256) 886-7065

Address: 3054 Leeman Ferry Road SW, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit card or PayPal

Link at bottom of homepage

Volunteer: Sign up Genius Link at bottom of page

o Ample spots to volunteer, some available on weekends.

Employee Compensation: 6% - November 2016



58.



Girl Scouts of North Centeral Alabama

EIN: 63-0288834

Mission: "Girl Scouting builds girls of courage, confidence, and character, who make the

world a better place."

Website: www.girlscoutsnca.org

Phone: (205) 278-9711

Address: 1515 Sparkman Drive NW, Huntsville, AL 35816

Donate: Credit Card or eCheck

o www.girlscoutsnca.org/en/donate/donate.html

Volunteer: www.girlscoutsnca.org/en/for-volutneers/why-volunteer.html

Complete the Adult Registration Form
 Employee Compensation: 60% - February 2017

Notes:

59. Girls Incorporated

Girls, Inc.

EIN: 63-0661410

Mission: "Inspiring ALL girls to be strong, smart, and bold!"

Website:www.girlsinc-huntsville.com

Phone: (256) 859-0011

Address: 4600 Blue Spring Road, Huntsville, AL 35810 Donate: Webpage currently under construction Volunteer: Webpage currently under construction Employee Compensation: 69% - February 2017



60.



Glenwood Autism & Behavior Health Center

EIN: 23-7396710

Mission: "Our services are provided in a least restrictive setting, through a continuum of care, with the highest respect for individuals and families served. In addition to direct care services, Glenwood provides consultation and training for mental health and educational professionals and promotes research in these specialized areas."

Website: glenwood.org Phone: (256) 585-2968

Address: 4062 South Memorial Parkway, Suite 102, Huntsville, AL 35802

Donate: Credit card

o glenwood.org/donate/

Volunteer: glenwood.org/ways-to-give/volunteer/

Complete volunteer interest form

Employee Compensation: 81% - September 2016

Notes:

61.



Greater Alabama Council Boy Scouts of America

EIN: 63-0302107

Mission: "It is the mission of the Boy Scouts of America to serve others by helping to instill values in young people and, in other ways, to prepare them to make ethical choices over their lifetime in achieving their full potential."

Website: 1bsa.org **Phone:** (256) 883-7071

Address: 2211 Drake Ave SW, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Credit card

app.mobilecause.com/form/R-ludgVolunteer: 1bsa.org/volunteer-ops.php

Employee Compensation: 57% - October 2016



62.



Greengate School

EIN: 63-1285979

Mission: "To educate and support students with dyslexia and related language-based learning differences by offering a challenging curriculum in an environment responsive to individual needs."

Website: greengateschool.org

Phone: (256) 551-4439

Address: 1300 Meridian St N Ste 25, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit card of PayPal

https://www.paypal.com/fundraiser/charity/1561151

Volunteer: Not currently available

Employee Compensation: 64% - January 2017

Notes:



Greenpower USA Foundation

EIN: 46-5621647

Mission: "To advance education in the subjects of sustainable engineering and technology

to young people."

Website: www.greenpowerusa.net

Phone: (256) 428-6875

Address: 200 White Street, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit card or PayPal

www.greenpowerusa.net/About-Us/Donate

Volunteer: Opportunities change with events
 Race day opportunities available
 Employee Compensation: 0% - August 2016



64.



Huntsville Achievement School

EIN: 63-6053246

Mission: "Develop student leaders through academic and service learning opportunities that promote academic, physical, and ethical growth of students; enabling them to become productive citizens in an always changing society."

Website: huntsvilleachievement.com

Phone: (256) 539-1772

Address: 406 ½ Governors Dr SW, Huntsville, AL 35801-5824

Donate: Credit card or PayPal

www.paypal.me/HsvAchievement

Volunteer: Complete "Contact Us" page for opportunity list

huntsvilleachievement.com/contact-us/
 Employee Compensation: No information found

Notes:

65.



Huntsville Baptist Institute

EIN: 63-1191637

Mission: "Institution of academic and spiritual excellence committed to training and educating men and women for the work of ministry and preparing students for life."

Website: huntsvillebiblecollege.org

Phone: (256) 539-0834

Address: 904 Oakwood Ave NW, Huntsville, AL 35811

Donate: Credit card

o www.razoo.com/organization/Huntsville-Baptist-Institute

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 17% - December 2016



66.

PT/4*
everychild.one voice.*

Huntsville Council of PTAs

EIN: 23-7151177

Mission: "The overall purpose of PTA is to make every child's potential a reality by engaging

and empowering families and communities to advocate for all children."

Website: huntsvillepta.org

Phone: N/A

Address: PO Box 18762, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: www.huntsvillepta.org/contact

O Contact for more information

Volunteer: Concession volunteering available during football season o Contact www.huntsvillepta.org/contact for more information

Employee Compensation: 0 % - June 2015

Notes:

67.



Huntsville Inner City Learning Center

EIN: 20-5583934

Mission:" The Huntsville Inner City Learning Center, in partnership with local schools, families, and our community, enables students to become socially responsible citizens who are productive and competent lifelong learners. Our ultimate goal is for all of our students to become high school graduates."

Website: hiclc.org **Phone:** (256) 536-4400

Address: 2450 Brahan Ave, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal o hiclc.org/donate/

Volunteer: Tutors needed Monday-Thursday 4:45 p.m. – 6:00 p.m.

o Contact (256) 536-4400

Employee Compensation: 15% - October 2016



68.



Huntsville Library Foundation

EIN: 63-0927523

Mission:" The mission of the Huntsville Library Foundation is to advocate for the Library and

to acquire resources that enhance the Library's value to the community."

Website: huntsvillelibrary foundation.org

Phone: (256) 532-5940

Address: PO Box 443, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Credit card

huntsvillelibraryfoundation.org/donate

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - September 2016

Notes:

69.



Huntsville Madison County Auburn Club Foundation

EIN: 63-1205853

Mission:" Our mission is twofold: to strengthen and foster relationships between Auburn

alumni and friends, and raise funds for scholarships."

Website: www.huntsvilleauburnclub.com

Phone: N/A

Address: PO Box 243, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Credit card

huntsvilleaauburnclub.com/take-action/

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - September 2014



70.



Huntsville Network for Urban School Renewal

EIN: 45-4116041

Mission: "The mission of the Huntsville Network for Urban School Renewal, Inc. (HNUSR) is to help mitigate poverty-related factors that contribute to poor academic performance of children in the most ethnically diverse and poorest neighborhoods in Huntsville and increase their academic achievement..."

Website: hnusr.org **Phone:** (256) 801-8742

Address: 225 Spragins St NW, Suite M, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

Link at top of homepage

Volunteer: Contact info@hnusr.org for more information

Employee Compensation: 57% - December 2014

Notes:

71.



Huntsville Rotary Foundation

EIN: 63-1080637

Mission: "Rotary is a global network of 1.2 million neighbors, friends, leaders, and problem-solvers who see a world where people unite and take action to create lasting change – across the globe, in our communities, and in ourselves."

Website: huntsvillerotary.com

Phone: (256) 679-4554

Address: PO Box 814, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Credit Card

o www.rotary.org/en/donate

Volunteer: Membership requested for involvement

Employee Compensation: 0% - June 2016



72.



Ivy Center of Huntsville Madison County Foundation

EIN: 32-0160948

Mission: "To enhance the quality of life for individuals and organizations through charitable contributions, programs, and activities in the areas of education, health, science, technology, culture, and economics."

Website: www.ivycenterfoundationHuntsville.org/index.html

Phone: Contact the A&M Chapter of Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Incorporated

Address: PO Box 17587, Huntsville, AL 35810

Donate: Credit card

o ivycenterfoundationHuntsville.org/DonationNew.html

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - September 2011

Notes:

73.



Leadership Huntsville/ Madison County

EIN: 26-2746630

Mission: "In its 25-year history, Leadership Huntsville/ Madison County has identified,

educated, and inspired more than 1,500 leaders to serve our community."

Website: leadershiphsv.org Phone: (256) 489-2281

Address: 659 Gallatin St SW, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit card or PayPal

leadershiphsv.nationbuilder.com/pay_it_forward

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 62% - October 2016



74.



LearningQUEST

EIN: 26-4684024

Mission: "LearningQUEST is an all-volunteer non-profit organization offering educational and enrichment programs for adults of all ages. Programs include courses, trips, and special interest groups for members, and public programs open to the community at no charge. LearningQUEST is partnered with the Huntsville/ Madison County Public Library

Website: lquest.org **Phone:** (256) 529-8695

Address: LearningQUEST PO Box 2387, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Check only

o Print form on Iquest.org/nextlevel/ and mail to PO Box

Volunteer: lquest.org/volunteer/

Print form, complete, and mail to PO Box.
 Employee Compensation: No information found

Notes:

75.



Legacy Christian University

EIN: 45-5223658

Mission: "Legacy Christian University educates students to become kingdom-focused leaders who impact their communities for Christ. LCU's commitment is to provide private, Christian education for a community college price."

Website: legacy.net **Phone:** (256) 924-0511

Address: 6806 Whitesburg Dr. SE, Huntsville, AL 35802

Donate: Credit Card

legacycu.com/donors/#

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 76% - November 2016



76.



Liberty Learning Foundation

EIN: 27-3790888

Mission: "Liberty Learning Foundation bridges the gap between under-funded schools and passionate donors who share our belief that strong civic character must be taught despite budget cuts. We arm educators with free teaching tools that empower students with an understanding of history, heritage, and the great American ideals that are fundamental to the success of our Next Great Americans."

Website: libertylearning.org **Phone:** (800) 239-0005

Address: 3414 Governors Drive SW, Suite 215, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Credit card or PayPal o libertylearning.org

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 16% - May 2017

Notes:

77.



Madison Academy, Inc.

EIN: 63-0356666

Mission: "To provide a quality education in a Christian environment that will help students

grow in wisdom, in stature, and in favor with God and man."

Website: macademy.org Phone: (256) 469-6400

Address: 325 Slaughter Rd, Madison, AL 35758

Donate: Credit Card

www.macademy.org/supporting-ma/

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 67% - February 2017



78.



Marshall Child Development Center

EIN: 63-1020117

Mission: "The mission of the Marshal Child Development Center (MCDC) is to provide a safe, stimulating, learning environment for young children, nurture self-esteem, foster well-being, facilitate social development, nourish and maintain emotional help, foster creativity, encourage self-discipline and self-control, promote language development, and encourage cognitive growth in and of the child and work cooperatively with parents and the community."

Website: mcdc.msfc.nasa.gov

Phone: (256) 544-8609

Address: MCDC, PO Box 9138 Bldg. 4346, MSFC, AL 35812

Donate: Call for more information

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 81% - November 2016

Notes:

79.



GROWING IN KNOWLEDGE, RESPECT, AND CREATIVITY **Montessori School of Huntsville**

EIN: 63-0504958

Mission: "The Montessori School of Huntsville (MSH) educates children to prepare them for a life of purpose, integrity, and academic accomplishment. We develop independent learners, critical thinkers, and tomorrow's leaders."

Website: montessorihuntsville.org

Phone: (256) 881-3790

Address: 15975 Chaney Thompson Rd SE, Huntsville, AL 35803

Donate: Credit card

montessorihuntsville.org/msh-community/supporting-msh/

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 68% - October 2017



80.



National Alumni Normalite Association, Inc.

EIN: 63-0889639

Mission: "The Mission of Alabama Agricultural & Mechanical University National Alumni Association Inc., is to garner and galvanize support for Alabama A&M University is ways that are compatible with the objectives of the University. Our intent is to ensure that Alabama A&M University remain a center of substance and excellence."

Website: aamualumni.org Phone: (256) 372-5287

Address: PO Box 1717, Normal, AL 35762

Donate: Credit card

secure.qgiv.com/for/aau

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - April 2017

Notes:



North Alabama Center for Excellence in Education

EIN: 63-0707545

Mission: "NACEE's mission is to encourage and assist participants in northern Alabama counties and portions of southern Tennessee who are traditionally under-represented in postsecondary education because of income, family educational background, disability, or other relevant federal, state/provincial, or institutional criteria, in preparing for entry to, and completion of a postsecondary degree."

Website: nacee.net **Phone:** (256) 372-4600

Address: 4900 Century St NW, Huntsville, AL 35816

Donate: Donate through CFC

Volunteer: Alumni opportunities available

Employee Compensation: 0% - September 2016



82.



Providence Classical School

EIN: 20-0149968

Mission: "To train leaders who are able to learn, think, and act in ways that will bring glory

to God."

Website: providence classical.org

Phone: (256) 852-8884

Address: 605 Clinton Ave E, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal

o www.providenceclassical.org/capital-campaign

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: No information found

Notes:

83.



Randolph School

EIN: 63-0412843

Mission: "Through a commitment to excellence in academics, the arts, and athletics, the School's program and its faulty demand diligence and discipline while encouraging creativity and discovery."

Website: randolphschool.net

Phone: (256) 799-6102

Address: 1005 Drake Ave SE, Huntsville, AL 35802 Donate: Contact alumni@randolphschool.net Volunteer: Alumni opportunities available Employee Compensation: 53% - October 2016



84.



Riley Center

EIN: 30-0382912

Mission: "The Riley Center provides comprehensive services using a multidisciplinary approach to fulfill the urgent need for earlier diagnosis and treatment for individuals with

autism and their families." **Website:** therileycenter.org **Phone:** (256) 882-2457

Address: 4092 Memorial Pkwy SW, Huntsville, AL 35802

Donate: Credit Card

therileycenter.org/donate/

Volunteer: Contact (256) 882-2457 or office@therileycenter.org for more information.

Employee Compensation: 66% - August 2017

Notes:

85.



Rosetta James Foundation

EIN: 26-0527670

Mission: "The Rosetta James Foundation honors distinguished, venerable individuals who have

made stellar contributions to humankind." **Website:** rosettajamesfoundation.org

Phone: (256) 536-9717

Address: 415A Church St NW Ste 100, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Call for more information

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - December 2015



86.



Schools Foundation

EIN: 58-1955411

Mission: "The Schools Foundation's mission is to be a driving force for excellence in local student education. We support the three public school districts in Madison County."

Website: theschoolsfoundation.org

Phone: (256) 535-2080

Address: PO Box 763, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal • Link on homepage

Volunteer: www.theschoolsfoundation.org/donate-1

Complete Volunteer application
 Employee Compensation: 18% - November 2016

Notes:

87. She's All That CHARITIES

Shes All That Charities, Inc.

EIN: 81-2498632

Mission: "We help teenage girls from disadvantaged communities break the cycle of generational poverty through education, mentorship, and job training."

Website: www.shesallthat.org

Phone: (703) 629-9009

Address: 2450 Old Highway 431, Owens Cross Roads, AL 35763

Donate: Credit Card

o shesallthat-org.presencehost.net/how-to-help/donate.html

Volunteer: shesallthat.org/how-to-help/volunteer.html

Complete contact information

Employee Compensation: 0% - December 2016



88.



Sonia Inc.

EIN: 45-5070199

Mission: "Mission of the Sonia Inc. is to connect Madison County youth in 7th through 12th grades with safe, positive adult role models who will offer support, guidance, and friendship to help the youth make healthy life decisions. Where success, opportunity, nurture, identifying, and acceptance will help produce mature young adults."

Website: soniainc.org Phone: (855)504-0313

Address: 120 Kingswood Drive, Huntsville, AL 35806

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal

○ soniainc.org/donors.html

Volunteer: Contact Shaun Sonia

o (855) 504-0313

Employee Compensation: No information found

Notes:

89. PHOLICHICK SCHOOL

St. John Paul II Catholic High School:

EIN: 63-0581368

Mission: "Develop young people in spirit, mind, and body to foster a lifelong discipleship of

Christ in the sacramental life of the Church."

Website: jp2falcons.org Phone: (256) 430-1760

Address: 7301 Old Madison Pike NW, Huntsville, AL 35806

Donate: Credit Card

o jp2falcons.org/ways-of-giving/online-giving-form.cfm

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 69% - April 2014



90.



Union Chapel Christian Academy

EIN: 61-1655109

Mission: "The mission of the Union Chapel Christian Academy is to provide a Christ-centered foundation in academic excellence, while integrating academic disciplines with

God's word."

Website: ucchistianacademy.org

Phone: (256) 489-4728

Address: 315B Winchester Rd, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Call or email ucacademy@ucchristianacademy.org for more information

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - February 2016

Notes:

91.



WEDC Foundation, Inc.

EIN: 63-1207448

Mission: "Women's Economic Development Council (WEDC) – To empower women in our community to achieve self-sufficiency and economic independence by providing mentors professional networking, development programs, and flexible financial assistance."

Website: wedcfoundation.org

Phone: (256) 429-4718

Address: 185 Chateau Dr SW, Ste 200A, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal o Link on homepage

Volunteer: To become a mentor, call (256) 652-1600 or email ed@wedcfoundation.org

Employee Compensation: 19% - August 2016



92.



Westminster Christian Academy

EIN: 63-0478809

Mission: "WCA is a covenant school that provides a quality education from a Biblical

perspective."

Website: wca-hsv.org **Phone:** (256) 705-8000

Address: 237 Johns Road NW, Huntsville, AL 35806

Donate: Credit card

wca-hsv.org/giving.php

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: No information found

Notes:

93.



Whitesburg Christian Academy

EIN: 63-1238035

Mission: "At the Academy, we believe in a Biblically based, college preparatory, classical

approach to education that is centered on Jesus Christ."

Website: whitesburgchristianacademy.org

Phone: (256) 704-5678

Address: 6806 Whitesburg Dr., Huntsville, AL 35802

Donate: Check

Complete Annual Fund Pledge Card

o Mail to Whitesburg Christian Academy, 7290 Whitesburg Dr., Huntsville, AL 35802,

Attn: Michele Tate

Volunteer: whitesburgchristianacademy.org/739941

Complete volunteer interest form and email to michele.tate@wbccares.org

Employee Compensation: No information found



Elderly Care

94.



CASA of Madison County

EIN: 63-0835099

Mission: "Care Assurance System for the Aging and homebound is a non-profit agency located in Huntsville, Alabama that provides services to individuals age 60 and older and to the homebound (wheelchair and bed bound) of all ages since 1979."

Website: casamadisoncty.org

Phone: (256) 533-7775

Address: 701 Andrew Jackson Way NE, HUNTSVILLE, AL, 35801

Donate: Credit card

casamadisoncty.org/donate-new/
 Volunteer: Sign up link on homepage

Employee Compensation: 60% - September 2017

Notes:

95.



Hospice Family Cares

EIN: 63-0820386

Mission: "Hospice Family Care, Madison County's only not-for-profit hospice, strives to provide excellent, compassionate end-of-life care for those touched by illness, grief, and loss."

Website: www.hospicefamilycare.org/home1.aspx

Phone: (256) 650-1212

Address: 10000 Serenity Lane, Huntsville, AL 35803

Donate: Credit Card

donatenow.hhsys.org/pages/donations

Volunteer: Complete application at www.hospicefamilycare.org/volunteer application.aspx

Employee Compensation: 65% - October 2016



Emergency Relief

96.



American Red Cross

EIN: 53-0196605

Mission: "The American Red Cross prevents and alleviates human suffering in the face of emergencies by mobilizing the power of volunteers and the generosity of donors."

Website:redcross.org/local/alabama

Phone: (256) 536-0084

Address: 1101 Washington St NW, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal

o redcross.org/donate/donation?flow-oc3&loggedIn=false

Volunteer: redcross.org/local/Alabama/volunteer#step1

Employee Compensation: 57% - November 2017

Notes:

97.



Huntsville Cave Rescue Unit

EIN: 63-1147001

Mission: "Safe and successful evacuation of the patient from a hostile environment."

Website: hcru.org **Phone:** (877) 829-5500

Address: PO Box 808, Huntsville, AL 35806

Donate: PayPal

o hcru.org/donations

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - Feb 2005



98.



Huntsville-Madison County Rescue Squad,

EIN: 23-7113537

Mission: "The all-volunteer Rescue Squad is an active part of the public safety community, providing rescue services, such as technical rescue and extrication, water rescue and recovery, rough terrain search and rescue, and EMS First Response."

Website: rescuesquad.net Phone: (256) 509-8606

Address: PO Box 2062, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal

rescuesquad.net/donations.php
 Volunteer: Become part of the squad
 Employee Compensation: 0% - July 2017

Notes:

99.



North Alabama Medical Reserve Corps

EIN: 26-2908932

Mission: "The mission of the North Alabama Medical Reserve Corps is to recruit and train medical and non-medical volunteers to supplement existing community organizations in preparing for a nd responding to an emergency or disaster and to provide community education in disease awareness and prevention during non-crisis times."

Website: northalabamamrc.com

Phone: (256) 881-7321

Address: 3330 L and N Dr SW Ste 1, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal

northalabamamrc.com/donate
 Volunteer: northalabamamrc.com/volunteer
 Employee Compensation: 55% - December 2015



100.



Pilot Club of Huntsville, Inc.

EIN: 20-8561682

Mission: "Pilot Club – Changing Communities Around the Globe."

Website: pilotclubofhuntsville.com

Phone: N/A

Address: 701 Larry Pl, Madison, AL 35758

Donate: Credit Card

o pilotinternational.org/

Complete application on international home page
 Volunteer: Apply for membership on pilotinternational.org

Employee Compensation: No information found



Environment

101.



Energy Alabama

EIN: 47-1066687

Mission: "Accelerating the transition to clean, sustainable energy throughout Alabama. We are committed to powering Huntsville with 100% clean and efficient energy by 2025 and

Alabama by 2035."
Website: alcse.org
Phone: (256) 303-7773

Address: PO Box 2434, Madison, AL, 35758

Donate: Credit Card

alcse.org/energy-alabama-friend/
 Volunteer: Contact Daniel at dtait@alcse.org
 Employee Compensation: 74% - March 2017

Notes:

102.



Land Trust of North Alabama

EIN: 63-0974278

Mission: "The Land Trust of North Alabama, Alabama's first land trust, preserves land, fresh water resources, and wildlife habitat for recreation, health, education, and conservation – including protection of endangered species. Five Nature Preserves - three are each larger than Central Park - offer 45+ miles of public trails to explore."

Website: landtrustnal.org Phone: (256) 534-5263

Address: 2707 Artie St. SW, Suite E, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Credit Card

landtrustnal.org/protecting-nature

Volunteer: landtrustnal.org/volunteer

Call or email questions@landtrustnal.org

Employee Compensation: 14% - September 2017



103.



Nexus Energy Center

EIN: 27-1665380

Mission: "Nexus Energy Center makes homes more comfortable through the installation of energy efficiency measures. We help elderly and underserved

homeowners permanently lower utility costs, allowing them to use those savings on food and medicine. In partnership with the U.S. Space & Rocket Center, we educate youth on STEM-energy sciences."

Website: nexusunergycenter.org

Phone: (256) 426-6941

Address: 320 Production Ave., Madison, AL 35757

Donate: Credit card and PayPal

Volunteer: Email contactus@nexusenergycenter.org

Employee Compensation: 58% - July 2016

Notes:

104.



Operation Green Team Foundation

EIN: 47-4459980

Mission: "OGTF promotes the greening of Huntsville through beautification, litter prevention, social and environmental consciousness. Programs emphasize outreach and education in sustainability including waste and recycling, social equity, clean and efficient energy, resiliency and land stewardship."

Website: huntsvilleal.gov/greenteam

Phone: (256) 532-5326

Address: 308 Fountain Circle, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

apps.huntsvilleal.gov/OGTF

Volunteer: huntsvilleal.gov/environment/green-team/volunteer-support/volunteer/

Complete application

Employee Compensation: 0% - February 2017



105.



Rise Raptor Project, Inc.

EIN: 46-3844024

Mission: "Our mission is to inspire the public to embrace principles of good stewardship, engage in scientific discovery, and be immersed in the riches of history and culture, by connecting with the most powerful birds in the world."

Website: riseraptor.org Phone: (256) 270-4811

Address: 5638 Hwy 53 Suite B-276, Harvest, Al 35749

Donate: Credit Card

riseraptor.org/donate-now/

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: No information found



Family Assistance and Support

106.



Agape of North Alabama

EIN: 63-0580986

Mission: "At AGAPE of North Alabama, we exist to provide service to children and families in a spirit of love and hope, caring enough to make a difference. And we work to uphold this

ministry. Every day."
Website: agapecares.org
Phone: (256) 859-4481

Address: 103 Mountain Brook Blvd., Madison, AL 35758

Donate: Credit Card, Check, or PayPalagapecares.org/?page_id=86Volunteer: Contact for more information

Employee Compensation: 66% - November 2017

Notes:

ASBURY
Counseling Center

Asbury Child & Family Counseling Center

EIN: 20-3807478

Mission: "While each of us holds fast to additional beliefs important to our relationship with God, the following statement outlines the tenets that provide a foundation for our

fellowship and participation at the Asbury Counseling Center."

Website: asburycfcc.net Phone: (256) 722-0891

Address: 788 Hughes Road, Madison, AL 35758

Donate: Contact for more information

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 25% - August 2016



108.



Community Action Partnership of Huntsville-Madison

EIN: 63-0501263

Mission: "To enhance the quality of life through the mobilization of federal, state, and local resources in order to provide advocacy, economic development, and assistance to move low-income people towards self-sufficiency."

Website: www.caa-htsval.org

Phone: (256) 851-9800

Address: 3516 Stringfield Road, HUNTSVILLE, AL, 35810-0975

Donate: Credit card or PayPal

o caa-htsval.org/about us/donate.html

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 25% - April 2016

Notes:

109.



Crisis Services of North Alabama

EIN: 63-0841545

Mission: "Responding to individuals and families in crisis."

Website: csna.org **Phone:** (256) 716-1000

Address: PO Box 368, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Credit card or PayPal

o csna.org/donate-volunteer

Volunteer: csna.org/donate-volunteer, complete application

Employee Compensation: 74% - June 2017



110.



Family Services Center

EIN: 63-0660148

Mission: "The Mission of the Family Services Center is to strengthen and support

individuals and families through comprehensive, prevention-based services designed to

increase self-sufficiency and accountability."

Website: fsc-hsv.org **Phone:** (256) 551-1610

Address: 4092 Memorial Parkway SW, Suite 205, Huntsville, AL 35802

Donate: Credit card of PayPal

Volunteer: Contact info@fsc-Huntsville.org **Employee Compensation:** 30% - October 2016

Notes:

111.



New Futures, Inc.

EIN: 63-1177793

Mission: "Improving family life, knowledge, and understanding.

Website: www.keepingfamiliestogethernf.org

Phone: (256) 929-3215

Address: 3419 Verona Ave, Huntsville, AL 35810

PO Box 11907, Huntsville, AL 35814

Donate: Credit card or PayPal

 $\circ \quad keeping families to gether nf. or g/donations. html \\$

Volunteer: keepingfamiliestogethernf.org/contact-us.html

o Complete contact information sheet. Greatest needs list available under

donations tab.

Employee Compensation: 0% - November 2005



112.



RiahRose Home for Children

EIN: 63-1244324

Mission: "Our mission is to provide a program of residential care for pregnant women and women with young children, offering a clean, safe, nurturing, and alcohol/drug-free environment to promote education, self sufficiency, and freedom from government assistance."

Website: Facebook page only

Phone: (256) 489-4348

Address: 3417 Verona Ave, Huntsville, AL

Donate: Contact Betty Dixie for more information

0 (256) 489-4348

Volunteer: Call for more information

Employee Compensation: 0% - December 2015

Notes:

113.



Second Mile Development

EIN: 63-0941885

Mission: "Second Mile desires to empower the community where the hopeless can find hope; where children can find love and laughter, where young men and women can look to the future with pride and eager anticipation rather than with fear and dread; where men and women of all ages can discover the depth and the breadth of Christ's love."

Website: secondmile.net Phone: (256) 533-2766

Address: 2710 Holmes Ave, PO Box 2531, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Credit card

secondmile.net/donate-now/

Volunteer: Complete "Contact us" application for more information

Employee Compensation: 69% - November 2016



Food Assistance and Rescue Missions

114.



Breaking Free Rescue Mission

EIN: 63-1015272

Mission: "Providing shelter to men, women, and children."

Website: breakingfreerescuemission.org

Phone: (256) 882-3334

Address: 4005 Triana Blvd SW, HUNTSVILLE, AL, 35805

Donate: Contact (256) 882-3334

Volunteer: Contact (256) 882-3334 for more information o Food, gently used items, and toy donations accepted

Employee Compensation: No information found

Notes:

115.



Downtown Rescue Mission, Inc.

EIN: 63-0735295

Mission: "It's our mission to serve as a lighthouse in our community for the poor, homeless, and destitute in order to meet their physical and spiritual needs through the life-changing power of Jesus Christ."

Website: downtownrescuemission.org

Phone: (256) 536-2441

Address: 1400 Evangel Dr NW, HUNTSVILLE, AL 35816

Donate: Credit card

o donate.downtownrescumeission.org

Volunteer: downtownrescuemission.org/get-involved/volunteer

Complete volunteer application
 Employee Compensation: 29% - June 2017



116.



First Stop, Inc.

EIN: 26-1841014

Mission: "The mission of First Stop is to encounter homeless people where they are, connect them to important services, and to empower them to independent, sustainable living."

Website: firststop.org Phone: (256) 533-3391

Address: 206 Stokes Street, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal o Link on homepage

Volunteer: firststop.org/volunteer.html

Employee Compensation: 56% - November 2017

Notes:

117.



Food Bank of North Alabama

EIN: 63-0884372

Mission: "Together we can solve hunger and poverty in North Alabama by feeding the needy,

supporting family farms, and catalyzing local food entrepreneurship."

Website: foodbanknorthal.org

Phone: (256) 539-2256

Address: PO Box 18607, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Credit card or PayPal

o donatenow.networkforgood.org/foodbanknorthal

Volunteer: foodbanknorthal.org/get-involved/volunteer

Complete volunteer formEmployee Compensation: 5% - July 2017



118.



Manna House

EIN: 27-0039458

Mission: "Provide food, hygiene, and clothing to families in need in our community. We also provide food for weekend backpack feeding programs for elementary school students to insure that no child goes hungry. Assist Foster parents with food, clothing, and baby care items."

Website: mymannahouse.com

Phone: (256) 653-7883

Address: 2110 South Memorial Pkwy, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit card

Volunteer: Drop-in volunteers welcome!

Contact fran@mymannahouse.com for more information

Employee Compensation: 0% - November 2016

Notes:

119.



National Association for the Prevention of Starvation

EIN: 63-1187365

Mission: "Its mission is to eliminate hunger, poverty, and disease, and to improve education and food security among suffering people, both nationally and internationally, regardless of race, religion or nationality."

Website:www.napsoc.org/ Phone: (256) 262-7712

Address: NAPS PO Box 11970, Huntsville, AL 35814 **Donate:** Credit card, checking account, PayPal

o naps.kindful.com

Volunteer: naps.kindful.com/register/join-the-team-2018

Employee Compensation: 15% - September 2016



120.



Rose of Sharon Soup Kitchen & Thrift Store

EIN: 20-0347652

Mission: "The Rose of Sharon Soup Kitchen's mission is to show God's love and grace in meeting both physical and spiritual needs of the poor and homeless in the Huntsville-

Madison County area."

Website: roseofsharonsoupkitchen.org/

Phone: (256) 536-2970

Address: 2412 Memorial Parkway NW, Huntsville, AL 35810

Donate: PayPal

Volunteer: Call Theresa (256) 536-2970 for more information

Employee Compensation: No information found



Health and Wellness

121.



Alabama Association of Physicians of Indian Origin

EIN: 27-3109243

Mission: "The mission of aApi is to maximize the efforts of everyone involved in providing quality patient care, teaching, research and community service in USA and India. We are highly motivated, supported and committed by all the stake holders in order to achieve these goals."

Website: alabamaapi.org **Phone:** Fax – (256) 263-4312

Address: 121 Coveshire Pl, Madison, AL 35758

Donate: Contact shashi.kumar@yahoo.com for more information

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - May 2017

Notes:

122.



Alabama Kidney Foundation

EIN: 51-0189641

Mission: "The Alabama Kidney Foundation serves kidney patients by providing financial assistance, education and support services; provides public education to promote organ donation awareness and prevention of kidney disease."

Website: alkidney.org Phone: (256) 975-5000

Address: 1311 North Memorial Pkwy, Suite 300, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

o Link on homepage

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 39% - August 2017



123.



ALS Association, Alabama Chapter

EIN: 20-2218566

Mission: "Leading the fight to treat and cure ALS through global research and nationwide advocacy while also empowering people with Lou Gehrig's Disease and their families to live fuller lives by providing them with compassionate care and support."

Website: webal.alsa.org Phone: (256) 519-9030

Address: 3313 Memorial Parkway SW, Suite 100, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal o Link on homepage

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 68% - December 2016

Notes:

124.



American Cancer Society

EIN: 13-1788491

Mission: "The American Cancer Society's mission is to save lives, celebrate lives, and lead

the fight for a world without cancer."

Website: cancer.org **Phone:** (256) 536-1855

Address: 2745 Bob Wallace Ave SW Ste A, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal o Link on homepage

Volunteer: cancer.org/involved/volunteer.html **Employee Compensation:** 56% - August 2017



125.



American Heart Association

EIN: 13-5613797

Mission: "Building healthier lives, free of cardiovascular diseases and stroke."

Website: americanheart.org Phone: 800-257-6941 ext. 1508

Address: 1019 Old Monrovia Rd NW #242, Huntsville, AL 35806

Donate: Credit Card

o Link on homepage

Volunteer: heart.org/HEARTORG/volunteer/volunteerFrm.jsp

Employee Compensation: 41% - November 2016

Notes:

126.



Arthritis Foundation

EIN: 58-1341679

Mission: "Conquer Arthritis."

Website: arthritis.org/alabama

Phone: (256) 837-5177

Address: 216 Westside Sq. Suite 1, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

o arthritis.org/giving/donate

Volunteer: arthritis.org/get-involved/volunteer **Employee Compensation:** 44% - September 2017



127.



Blount Hospitality House

EIN: 63-0794258

Mission: "The Blount Hospitality House provides lodging and supportive companionship for

out-of-town relatives of patients in Huntsville area hospitals."

Website: blounthospitalityhouse.org

Phone: (256) 534-7014

Address: 610 Madison St SE, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Call for more information **Volunteer:** Call for more information

Employee Compensation: 57% - August 2017

Notes:

128.



Cahaba Shriners

EIN: 51-0154800

Mission: "Fostering of brotherhood among members of the Cahaba Shrine Center and

Shriners international."
Website: cahabashrine.org
Phone: (256) 859-4470

Address: PO Drawer 3388, Huntsville, AL 35810

Donate: Credit Card

o cahabashrine.org/index_files/Page328.htm

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - October 2016



129.



CARE Center, The

EIN: 31-1745581

Mission: "The CARE Center seeks to empower our neighbors in southeaster Madison County through education, employment, crisis, and recovery. We strive to share the love of Christ in all we do for the 4 zip codes we serve."

Website: www.thecare-center.org/

Phone: (256) 723-2273

Address: 5451 Main Drive, New Hope, AL 35760

Donate: Credit Card

www.thecare-center.org/index.php/general-donation-form

Volunteer: Sign up for orientation by calling (256) 723-2273

Employee Compensation: 45% - August 2015

Notes:

130.



Choose Life North Alabama

EIN: 63-0825378

Mission: "The mission of Choose Life of North Alabama is to offer life-affirming choices, education, and compassionate counsel to those facing pregnancy related decisions."

Website: chooselifehuntsville.org

Phone: (256) 534-1996

Address: 200 Rands Ave, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

huntsvilleprc.org/donate-1/

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 46% - May 2017



131.

The Community Free Clinic of Huntsville

Community Free Clinic

EIN: 63-1216505

Mission: "The mission of TCFC is to provide quality free healthcare, education, and medications to thousands of people in Madison County without health care benefits. The goals and objectives of the CFC are to improve the quality of life those with few health options."

Website: hsvfreeclinic.org Phone: (256) 533-2910

Address: 410 Sivley Rd SW, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

hsvfreeclinic.org/home/volunteer-donate/

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 13% - March 2016

Notes:

132.



Community Free Dental Clinic-Huntsville

EIN: 46-2308382

Mission: "We were established to provide emergency dental care for acute issues (abscesses) for poverty level adults. We provide extractions for adults living in Madison

County who are without dental insurance or access to dental insurance."

Website: N/A

Phone: (256) 489-1853

Address: 2341 Whitesburg Drive, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Call for more information

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 18% - May 2016



133.



HEALS, Inc.

EIN: 63-1210889

Mission: "Providing free healthcare to children at school based clinics."

Website: healsinc.org Phone: (256) 428-7560

Address: 1100 Meridian St N, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

healsinc.org/support/donate-to-heals/

Volunteer: Positions Available - Call for more information

Employee Compensation: 60% - February 2017

Notes:

Huntsville Emergency Medical Services, Inc.

HEMSI

EIN: 63-0799285

Mission: "At HEMSI, we strive to provide timely, high-quality emergency treatment,

comfort, and transport to patients regardless of their ability to pay."

Website: hemsi.org **Phone:** (256) 518-2242

Address: PO Box 7108, Huntsville, AL 35807

Donate: Call for more information

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 45% - May 2016



135.



His Way Recover Center

EIN: 57-1171249

Mission: "His Way endeavors to reclaim men from a life of addiction and restore them to

productive service in our community."

Website: hiswayinc.org Phone: (256) 859-7377

Address: 582 Shields Road, Huntsville, AL 35811

Donate: PayPal

hiswayinc.org/donatenow.html
 Volunteer: hiswayinc.org/volunteer.html
 Employee Compensation: 45% - May 2017

Notes:

HUDSONALPHA

HudsonAlpha Institute

EIN: 27-2320591

Mission: "HudsonAlpha innovates on four platforms: research-driven discovery, education,

genomic medicine and entrepreneurship."

Website: hudsonalpha.org Phone: (256) 327-0400

Address: 601 Genome Way, Huntsville, AL 35806

Donate: Credit Card

hudsonalpha.org/donate

Volunteer: Contact Karen Petersen at (256) 327-9434 or email at

kpetersen@hudsonalpha.org

Employee Compensation: 0% - September 2016



137.



Huntsville Hospital Foundation

EIN: 63-0752604

Mission: "To develop relationships and financial resources to support the health care

programs, projects and services of Huntsville and Madison Hospitals."

Website: huntsvillehospitalfoundation.org

Phone: (256) 265-8077

Address: 101 Sivley Rd SW, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

donatenow.hhsys.org/pages/donations

Volunteer: Contact at hh.foundation@hhsys.org for more information

Employee Compensation: 0% - May 2017

Notes:

138.



Huntsville Madison County Mental Health Board, Inc. (Wellstone)

Mission: "To provide comprehensive mental health assistance regardless of race, gender, age,

or insurance provider."

Website: www.wellstone.com

Phone: (256) 533-1970

Address: 4040 S Memorial Pkwy, Huntsville, AL 35802

Donate: PayPal

www.welstone.com/support-us/

Volunteer: Contact (256) 533-1970 for more information

Employee Compensation: 72% - January 2017



139.



LifeSouth Community Blood Centers

EIN: 59-1545914

Mission: "To provide a safe blood supply that meets or exceeds the needs in each community we serve, and to provide a variety of services in support of ongoing and

emerging blood and transfusion-related activities."

Website: lifesouth.org Phone: (256) 533-8201

Address: 8190 Madison Boulevard, Madison, AL 35758 **Donate:** Contact for monetary donation information

Email mawatkins@lifesouth.org if interested in hosting a blood drive

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 45% - April 2017

Notes:

140.



Madison County Medical Alliance

EIN: 63-0798205

Mission: "Target and address significant health issues in Madison County, provide financial assistance for medical students, educate members on medical legislation, develop and promote the growth of our organization and provide support to medical families."

Website: madisoncountydoctors.org

Phone: (256) 881-7321

Address: 3330 L&N Dr Ste I, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Contact for more information

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - April 2016



141.



March of Dimes Foundation, Alabama

EIN: 13-1846366

Mission: "The March of Dimes is working hard to have premature birth and birth defects

recognized as significant global public health priorities."

Website: marchofdimes.com/alabama

Phone: (256) 532-0500

Address: 1200 Winner Ave. SW, Suite 1, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Credit Card, PayPal, or Amazon Pay

o marchofdimes.org/giving/support-general.aspx

Volunteer: Call for more information **Employee Compensation:** 52% - May 2017

Notes:

142.



Marshall Medical Centers Foundation

EIN: 26-0446391

Mission: "To develop the relationships and financial resources necessary to support Marshall medical Centers and its mission of improving the health and well-being of our patients and their families."

Website: www.foundationformmc.org

Phone: (256) 571-8026

Address: 2320 Homer Clayton Drive, Guntersville, AL 35976

Donate: Credit CardLink on homepage

Volunteer: Call for volunteer opportunities **Employee Compensation:** 0% - April 2016



143.



National Alliance on Mental Health (NAMI) – Huntsville

EIN: 63-0902712

Mission: "To provide support and education for family members whose loved ones are coping with mental illness. We provide resources to the community and advocate for the

mentally ill."

Website: namihuntsville.org Phone: (256) 534-2628

Address: 701 Andrew Jackson Way, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal

Link at bottom of homepage

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 83% - May 2017

Notes:

144.



New Hope Children's Clinic

EIN: 26-2467719

Mission: "The New Hope Children's Clinic is a non-profit school-based health clinic created to increase access to medical, dental, vision, and mental health care for area children. We believe that healthy children equals academic and social success."

Website: newhopechildrensclinic.org (Not active as of March 2018)

Contact on Facebook at www.facebook.com/NHCC2629/

Phone: (256) 723-4673

Address: PO Box 635, New Hope, AL 35760

Donate: Call for more information **Volunteer:** Call for more information

Employee Compensation: 74% - November 2016



145.



North Alabama Sickle Cell Foundation

EIN: 58-1905302

Mission: "NASCF's goal is to improve the quality of life for people who suffer from Sickle Cell Conditions through patient enrichment programs, education programs, counseling services, and screening programs."

Website: sicklecellna.org Phone: (256) 536-2723

Address: PO Box 813, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal o Link at top of homepage

Volunteer: sicklecellna.org/volunteer.html

o Complete Volunteer Registration Form and email to pthompson@sicklecellna.org

Employee Compensation: 29% - September 2015

Notes:

146.



Partnership for a Drug-Free Community

EIN: 63-0980427

Mission: "To provide education on common drugs and drug-use prevention."

Website: partnershipforadrug-freecommunity.org

Phone: (256) 539-7339

Address: PO Box 2603, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal

o partnershipforadrug-freecommunity.org/donate.html

Volunteer: Call for more information or email at partnership01@comcast.net

Employee Compensation: 94% - August 2017

o Funding has been cut by \$100,000 in 2017 (from site)



147.



Pathfinder, Inc.

EIN: 63-0709177

Mission: "The Pathfinder is a non-profit, residential rehabilitation program in Huntsville, Alabama for men who are serious about recovering from their drug and alcohol addictions but need extra support as they rebuild their lives."

Website: www.pathfinderhsv.com

Phone: (256) 534-7644

Address: 3104 Ivy Ave SW, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: PayPal

pathfinderhsv.com/donate/

Volunteer: Email at thepathfrinderinc@gmail.com for more information

Employee Compensation: 80% - May 2017

Notes:

148.



Russel Hill Cancer Foundation

EIN: 20-5015568

Mission: "The Russel Hill Cancer Foundation is committed to improving the health of the area through the support of bold, innovative cancer research, education and patient assistance."

Website: russelhill.org Phone: (256) 503-8241

Address: 3601 CCI Dr, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Credit Card

o russelhill.org/donate

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 21% - December 2016



149.



Therapy Partners, Inc.

EIN: 63-1138322

Mission: "To serve the community by providing certified teams of handlers and animal to work as a therapeutic tool in hospitals, schools, long-term care facilities and other appropriate settings."

Website: www.therapypartners.org

Phone: (256) 881-5700

Address: 1015 A Cleaner Way, Huntsville, AL 35805 Donate: Email bookkeeper@therapypartners.org Volunteer: Email mary.graham@therapypartners.org Employee Compensation: 28% - November 2016

Notes:

150.



Thrive Alabama

EIN 57-0889447

Mission: "The AIDS Action Coalition is committed to ending the AIDS epidemic by preventing new HIV infections and providing comprehensive care to those living with the disease."

Website: aidsactioncoalition.org

Phone: (256) 536-4700

Address: 600 Saint Clair Ave SW, Ste 6, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card or Check

o thrivealabama.kindful.com

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 51% - April 2016



151.



United Cerebral Palsy of Huntsville and TN Valley

EIN: 63-0545075

Mission: "United Cerebral Palsy is a leading therapeutic and educational resource providing

a range of direct services to children and adults with disabilities and their families."

Website: ucphuntsville.org Phone: (256) 859-4900

Address: 1856 Keats Dr NW, Huntsville, AL 35810

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal

o ucphuntsville.org/ways-to-give/give-in-honor-or-memory/

Volunteer: Contact Tracy Cieniewicz at tracyc@ucphuntsville.org and (256) 859-4900

Employee Compensation: 45% - February 2017

Notes:

152.



Vine Pastoral Counseling Center

EIN: 63-1217276

Mission: "The Vine is an ecumenical counseling center that promotes emotional healing with the love and grace of Christ for individuals, couples, families, and congregation."

Website: www.vinepcc.com Phone: (256) 270-7399

Address: 333 Franklin St SE Ste 300, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: PayPal

vinepcc.com/donate-today/
 Volunteer: Contact for more information
 Employee Compensation: 73% - May 2017



Lifestyle

153.



Ars NOVA

EIN: 63-1206140

Mission: "Ars Nova, Incorporated is dedicated to the performing arts, with an emphasis on

music."

Website: arsnovahsv.com Phone: (256) 883-1105

Address: PO Box 14248, Huntsville, AL 35815

Donate: Email arsnovaschool81@bellsouth.net for more information

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 9% - December 2015

Notes:

154.



Arts Huntsville

EIN: 63-0463507

Mission: "Arts Huntsville stimulates and supports community creativity and engagement by advancing the arts, entertainment, and culture to enrich quality of life, education, and economic development in the greater Huntsville metropolitan region."

Website: artshuntsville.org **Phone:** (256) 519-2787

Address: 700 Monroe St SW Ste 2, Huntsville, AL 35801-5580

Donate: Credit card

artshuntsville.org/donate/

Volunteer: Opportunities to volunteer at Panoply and Monte Sano Arts Festival

Employee Compensation: 33% - January 2017



155.



AshaKiran, Inc.

EIN: 20-4262021

Mission: "AshaKiran is committed to educate, empathize, and empower persons of South Asian and other foreign-born origins while providing culturally sensitive and confidential services to people experiencing traumatic/stressful situations."

Website: ashakiran.com/asha

Phone: (256) 509-1882

Address: PO Box 1021, Huntsville, AL 35807

Donate: Credit Card

o Link on homepage

Volunteer: Link on homepage, mail in application to above address.

Employee Compensation: 45% - December 2015

Notes:

156.



Broadway Theatre League

EIN: 63-0885711

Mission: "We provide professional theatre to the citizens of the Tennessee Valley area. Our goal is to encourage a love of live theatre through educational engaging performances."

Website: broadwaytheatreleague.org

Phone: (256) 551-2264

Address: 700 Monroe St SW Ste 410, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

broadwaytheatreleague.org/visit/donate/

Volunteer: broadwaytheatreleague.org/broadway-theatre-league/volunteer/

Usher training in early fall

Employee Compensation: 11% - December 2016



157.



Burritt on the Mountain

EIN: 63-0868992

Mission: "Our mission is to enhance lives and build community through educational, artistic and recreational experiences, while preserving our heritage, land and history structures."

Website: burrittonthemountain.com

Phone: (256) 837-0606

Address: 3101 Burritt Dr SE, Huntsville, AL 35806 **Donate:** Contact Caroline Buncick at (256) 512-5570

burrittonthemountain.com/give/

Volunteer: burrittonthemountain.com/volunteer/ **Employee Compensation:** 0% - August 2017

Notes:

158.



Community Ballet Association, dba Huntsville Ballet

EIN: 63-0505056

Mission: "To be a nationally recognized dance organization leading the Tennessee Valley Region in community outreach, performance opportunities, and educational experience for dancers of all levels."

Website: huntsvilleballet.org

Phone: (256) 539-0961

Address: 800 Regal Drive, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit card or PayPal o Link on homepage

Volunteer: huntsvilleballet.org/support/volunteer-form/

o Complete form and submit online

Employee Compensation: 35% - December 2016



159.



Fantasy Playhouse Children's Theater

EIN: 63-6062217

Mission: "The mission of Fantasy Playhouse Children's Theater is to develop, foster, and encourage the education, interest and ability of the children of Huntsville and North Alabama in creative theater arts and crafts."

Website: fantasyplayhouse.com

Phone: (256) 539-6829

Address: 3312 Long Ave, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal

fantasyplayhouse.com/support/donate/

Volunteer: Call for more information

Employee Compensation: 21% - September 2017

Notes:

160.



Friends of the Huntsville Madison Co. Public Library

EIN: 63-0882477

Mission: "Friends of the Library is a national organization devoted to supporting local

libraries."

Website: hmcpl.org **Phone:** (256) 532-5940

Address: 915 Monroe St SW, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Mail check

o Huntsville Library Foundation, PO Box 443, Huntsville, AL 35804

Volunteer: hmcpl.galaxydigital.com

Complete registration

Employee Compensation: 0% - January 2011



161.



Friendship Force Huntsville Area

EIN 45-3639193

Mission: "Friendship Force is a non-profit cultural organization focused on promoting understanding, cultural education, and citizen diplomacy through home stay Journeys and personal friendships."

Website: huntsville-area-friendshipforce.org

Phone: (256) 881-8229

Address: 3813 Lemley Place, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Credit card or Check

o classy.org/checkout/donation?eid=139987

Volunteer: Membership recommended for volunteering opportunities

Employee Compensation: No information found

Notes:

162.

IADASSA

Hadassah

EIN: 63-6066510

Mission: "Hadassah connects Jewish women and empowers them to effect change through advocacy, advancing health and well-being, and support of Israel. Our members, from every congressional district in the nation, are activists, fundraising, and visionaries. They don't just talk. Hadassah women DO."

Website: hadassah.org Phone: (256) 880-3297

Address: 191 Ashley Way, Madison, AL 35758

Donate: Credit card or PayPal o Link on homepage

Volunteer: Membership recommended for volunteering opportunities.

Employee Compensation: No information found



163.



Heart of the Valley YMCA

EIN: 58-2058795

Mission: "To put Christian Principles into practice that build healthy spirit, mind, and body

for all."

Website: ymcahuntsville.org

Phone: (256) 428-9622

Address: 120 Holmes Ave NE Ste 405, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card or Bank Draft

Link on homepage

Volunteer: www.ymcahuntsville.org/give-back/volunteer/

Employee Compensation: 48% - July 2017

Notes:

164.



Historic Huntsville Foundation

EIN: 63-0719717

Mission: "We promote the preservation of historic sites, buildings, houses and neighborhoods in Huntsville and Madison County, Alabama. From the courthouse square to rural farmhouses, historic places make our community a better place to live, work, and play."

Website: historichuntsville.org

Phone: (256) 508-5372

Address: 124 Southside Square, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Contact Donna Castellano at donna@historichuntsville.org for more information

Volunteer: Contact Donna Castellano for more information

Employee Compensation: 29% - August 2016



165.



Huntsville Art League

EIN: 63-0480479

Mission: "Huntsville Art League's mission is to promote understanding, appreciation, participation, and general interest in the visual arts throughout the Tennessee Valley. This is accomplished through exhibition, education, and community outreach."

Website: huntsvilleartleague.org

Phone: (256) 534-2320

Address: 3005 L and N Dr SW 2, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal

huntsvilleartleague.org/donate/

Volunteer: huntsvilleartleague.org/about/contact

o email info@huntsvilleartleague.org for more information, or complete Contact form

Employee Compensation: 14% - May 2016

Notes:

166.



Huntsville Botanical Garden Foundation

EIN: 63-1210114

Mission: "Our Garden will achieve world-class recognition by balancing year-round botanical displays, strong educational programs and specialized research. The unique aspect of our Garden will be the blending of traditional botanical garden elements, the aesthetic heritage of our region, the conservation of our natural resources, and our thrust into the future."

Website: hsvbg.com **Phone:** (256) 830-4447

Address: 4747 Bob Wallace Ave SW, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Call (256) 830-4447 ext. 246 or email aalexander@hsvbg.org for more information.

Volunteer: hsvbg.org/volunteer/

Complete Volunteer Application and email to cadams@hsvbg.org

Employee Compensation: 0% - February 2017



167.



Huntsville Chamber Music Guild

EIN: 23-7066284

Mission: "The HCMG's mission is to provide the community of Huntsville and the region of Northern Alabama with a season of performances of the highest quality musicianship. The Guild also works to lay the foundation for the future generations of classical music enthusiasts by providing live performances and educational opportunities to young people in the Tennessee Valley."

Website: hcmg.us Phone: (256) 489-7415

Address: 607 Airport Rd SW, Huntsville, AL 35802

Donate: Credit card

www.hcmg.us/about-us/

Volunteer: www.hcmg.us/about-us/#contact

○ Complete form for more information
Employee Compensation: 0% - June 2017

Notes:

168.



Huntsville Community Chorus

EIN: 23-7105943

Mission: "Our community outreach includes mentoring relationships with experienced performers and craftsmen in all aspects of musical performance and production."

Website: thechorus.org Phone: (256) 533-6606

Address: 3312 Long Ave, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

thechorus.org/index.php/give/donateVolunteer: thechorus.org/index.php/give/volunteer

o Contact The Chorus office at (256) 533-6606 or email info@thechorus.org for more

information

Employee Compensation: 34% - December 2016



169.



Huntsville Community Drumline

EIN: 27-2887260

Mission: "HCDL fosters hope and potential in youth through percussion education and teamwork, to provide a positive path for becoming contributing members of society."

Website: huntsvillecommunitydrumline.com

Phone: (256) 430-5566

Address: 1800 Jordan Ln NW, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal

Link at bottom of homepage

Volunteer: Email hcdl@huntsvillecommunitydrumline.com for more information.

Employee Compensation: 0% - April 2017

Notes:

170. Aster Chorale

Huntsville Master Chorale

EIN: 20-4640602

Mission: "The Huntsville Master Chorale is a long-standing, dynamic performing chamber choir that fosters creativity by keeping excellent choral singing alive in North Alabama. By performing an array of choral literature as well as new choral works, and nurturing renowned and emerging composers by commissioning and performing new works, the Chorale keeps the art of singing fresh for our audiences."

Website: hsvmasterchorale.org

Phone: (256) 534-8354

Address: PO Box 1774, Huntsville, AL 35807 **Donate:** hsvmasterchorale.org/donate

Complete form and email to HsvMasterChorale@gmail.com

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: No information found



171.



Huntsville Museum Association, Inc.

EIN: 63-0719513

Mission: "The mission of the Museum is to bring people and art together through acquiring,

preserving, exhibiting and interpreting the highest quality works of art."

Website: hsvmuseum.org Phone: (256) 535-4350

Address: 300 Church St SW, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

hsvmueum.org/support/donate-online/Volunteer: hsvmuseum.org/support/volunteer

Complete Online Forms

Employee Compensation: 0% - February 2017

Notes:

172.

Huntsville Pilgrimage Association

Huntsville Pilgrimage Association

EIN: 63-0879492

Mission: "The Huntsville Pilgrimage Association has long been committed to the

preservation and appreciation of the historic heritage of Huntsville and Madison County."

Website: huntsvillepilgrimage.org

Phone: 1-800-772-2348

Address: PO Box 2962, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Check

Click "Contact" tab, complete Donation Form

Volunteer:

Contact Van Brown at van@huntsville.org

Employee Compensation: 0% - April 2011



173.



Huntsville Sports Commission, Inc.

EIN: 63-1273130

Mission: "The HSC is a not-for-profit advocacy organization that promotes an enhanced quality of life in the Huntsville area by identifying, recruiting, promoting, and staging amateur sports events and meetings, educating the public on the economic, public relations, health, fitness, and recreational value of sports events and activities, acting as an advisory for the development of sports facilities, providing quality of life events for the citizens of Huntsville, and showcasing Huntsville as a premier host for sporting events."

Website: huntsvillesports.org

Phone: (256) 427-6749

Address: PO Box 19064, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Contact gina.kirkland@huntsvilleal.gov

Volunteer: Contact Ralph.stone@huntsvilleal.gov

Employee Compensation: 17% - February 2017

Notes:

174. Hustailla Sumphany Orchartza

Huntsville Sympohony Orchestra

EIN: 63-0463802

Mission: "To provide classical music to the City of Huntsville."

Website: hso.org **Phone:** (256) 539-4818

Address: PO Box 2400, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Contact hso@hiwaay.net for more information

Volunteer: Call or contact hso@hiwaay.net for more information

Employee Compensation: 59% - February 2017



175.



Huntsville Symphony Orchestra Guild, Inc.

EIN: 23-7185762

Mission: "Its purpose is, in cooperation with the Huntsville Symphony Orchestra, to engage in educational and promotional activities designed to further the purposes and support of the HSO; and to contribute to the educational, cultural, and musical development of the youth and adult citizens of this area; and to aid and support the HSO by gifts and fundraising activities."

Website: hsoguild.org

Phone: hsogcommunications@gmail.com **Address:** PO Box 18216, Huntsville, AL 35804 **Donate:** hsoguild.org/painted-violin-society/

Complete online form

Volunteer: Contact hsogcommunications@gmail.com for more information

Employee Compensation: 0% - December 2016

Notes:

176.

HUNTSVILLE YOUTH ORCHESTRA

Huntsville Youth Orchestra

EIN: 63-0518628

Mission: "The Huntsville Youth Orchestra nurtures the musical, social, and educational

development of young musicians in the Tennessee Valley."

Website: huntsvilleyouthorchestra.org

Phone: (256) 880-0622

Address: PO Box 2532, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: PayPal

Link at bottom of homepage

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 44% - May 2017



177.



Independent Muscial Productions, Inc.

EIN: -63-1101608

Mission: "Independent Musical Productions, Inc. was formed for the purpose of producing top quality musical theatre in the Tennessee Valley area and to promote musical theatre arts in the active life of the community and the area."

Website: imphuntsville.org Phone: (256) 415-7469

Address: PO Box 10066, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: PayPal

imphuntsville.org/donations.shtmlVolunteer: imphuntsville.org/getinvolved.shtml

Press "Contact" next to the corresponding volunteering job

Employee Compensation: 0% - December 2016

Notes:

178.



Living Against The River

EIN: 46-4135893

Mission: "Living Against The River focuses on helping people achieve harmony in the six core areas (physical, mental, emotional, social, financial, and spiritual) and looking at methods that is different than what the majority is doing."

Website: livingagainsttheriver.com

Phone: (256) 947-2985

Address: 2311 Market Pl SW STE A, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

livingagainsttheriver.com/donate/

Volunteer: livingagainsttheriver.com/contact-us/

Email info@livingagainsttheriver.com for more information

Employee Compensation: No information found



179. Madison Community Band

Madison Community Band

EIN: 63-1103823

Mission: "Our mission is to provide an opportunity for individual musical expression, enjoyment, and growth among its members, to promote music and the arts throughout the Tennessee Valley, continue the heritage of the Community Concert Band in American music history, and encourage the youth in our community to become directly involved in musical performance and community service."

Website: www.m-c-b.org **Phone:** (256) 617-9484

Address: PO Box 1214, Madison, AL 35758

Donate: Make check payable to "Madison Community Band"

o Send to address above

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - May 2005

Notes:

180.



Madison Station Historical Preservation Society

EIN: 63-0875376

Mission: "Our goal is to preserve history, restore artifacts, and to bring the community

together for a common good."

Website: historic madison station.com

Phone: (256) 464-9452

Address: 18 Arnett St, Madison, AL 35753

Donate: Contact Debby Overcash at oversanoma@aol.com

Volunteer: Meetings take place Thursdays on the fourth week of the month at 7:00 p.m.

Employee Compensation: No information found



181.



Merrimack Hall

EIN: 20-5413583

Mission: "Our mission is to provide visual and performing arts education, and cultural activities, to children and adults with special needs and to provide quality professional

entertainment to the community." **Website:** merrimackhall.com **Phone:** (256) 534-6455

Address: 3320 Triana Blvd SW, Floor 1, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Credit Card

www.merrimackhall.com/donate/
 Volunteer: merrimackhall.com/volunteer/
 Email or call for more information
 Employee Compensation: 42% - October 2017

Notes:

182.



Monrovia Parks & Recreation Association,

EIN: 63-1087837

Mission: "To provide recreation and advanced athletic training, under competitive conditions, to youth living in the Monrovia, Harvest, Legacy, and Endeavor communities of North West Madison County, Alabama, in baseball, softball, basketball, or volleyball."

Website: mprasports.siplay.com/site/

Phone: N/A

Address: 111 Delete St, Harvest, AL 35749

Donate: Contact Jay Haley at mpra.coordinator@gmail.com **Volunteer:** Contact Jay Haley at mpra.coordinator@gmail.com

Employee Compensation: 0% - March 2017



183.



National Space Club Huntsville Committee, Inc.

EIN: 58-1975897

Mission: "The motto of the NSC-HSV shall be: "Pledged to United States Leadership in

Rocketry and Astronautics."

Website: www.spaceclubhsv.org

Phone: N/A

Address: PO Box 758, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Email Maggie@spaceclubhsv.org

Volunteer: Email Maggie@spaceclubhsv.org

Employee Compensation: 0% - April 2017

Notes:

184.



National Speleological Society

EIN: 54-6026867

Mission: "For over 70 years, the National Speleological Society has promoted safe and responsible caving practices, effective cave and cavern management, speleology, and conservation. Our members are bound together by their love of caves and caving and their desire to learn about the underground wilderness and protect it for future generations."

Website: caves.org **Phone:** (256) 852-1300

Address: 2813 Cave Ave NW, Huntsville, AL 35810

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal

caves.org/donate/index.shtmlVolunteer: caves.org/info/volunteer.shtml

Complete desired Leadership Opportunity form
 Employee Compensation: 5.8% - November 2016



185.



North Alabama Railroad Museum

EIN: 63-6065813

Mission: "At the North Alabama Railroad Museum, located in Chase, Alabama, just east of Huntsville, you will find a facility reflecting a love of trains and a desire to preserve railroad

history."

Website: northalabamarailroadmuseum.com

Phone: (256) 851-6276

Address: 694 Chase Road NE, Huntsville, AL 35811

Donate: Call Office for more information

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - April 2016

Notes:

186.



North Alabama Hockey Association

EIN: 23-7357894

Mission: "NAHA is a non-profit, all volunteer, corporation formed to promote the sport of

hockey among the youth of Huntsville and its surrounding areas."

Website: www.nahahockey.org

Phone: (256) 883-3689

Address: PO Box 803, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Contact the Hockey Office at laaron@totalpackagehockey.com **Volunteer:** Contact the Hockey Office at laaron@totalpackagehockey.com

Employee Compensation: 0% - August 2015



187.



Rocket City Rowing

EIN: 45-5011223

Mission: "Rocket City Rowing Club offers competitive and recreational rowing opportunities for novice and experienced rowers on the Tennessee River in Huntsville Alabama. We provide equipment and programs ranging in intensity from casual recreational rowing to elite competitive rowing at the national and international level for North Alabama residents aged 12 and up."

Website: rocketcityrowing.com

Phone: (256) 229-4250

Address: PO Box 18352, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Credit Card

rocketcityrowing.com

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - August 2015

Notes:

188.



Tennessee Valley Jazz Society

EIN: 63-0793516

Mission: "To sponsor and encourage artistic development, sporting skills and healthy living through educational and entertaining activities in the Tennessee Valley – metro Huntsville, AL area."

Website: tvjs.webs.com Phone: (256) 604-8172

Address: 604 Jordan Lane, Huntsville, AL 35816

Donate: Credit Card

o Link on homepage

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - August 2010



189.



Theatre Huntsville

EIN: 63-6045264

Mission: "Bringing the arts to the Tennessee Valley."

Website: yourseatiswaiting.org

Phone: (256) 536-0807

Address: PO Box 654, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Credit Card

theatrehsv.org/get-involved/support/
 Volunteer: theatrehsv.org/get-involved/volunteer/

Complete volunteer form on page
 Employee Compensation: 0% - August 2016

Notes:

190.



U.S. Space & Rocket Center

EIN: 63-1265839

Mission: "To educate on the science of space technology."

Website: rocketcenter.com Phone: (256) 721-5425

Address: 1 Tranquility Base, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Credit Card

Donation link on front page
 Volunteer: rocketcenter.com/volunteer
 Complete volunteer application

Employee Compensation: 78% - August 2017



191.



Von Braun Astronomical Society

EIN: 63-0497880

Mission: "VBAS is a non-profit volunteer organization of amateur and professional astronomers. In addition to operating our planetarium and observatories located in Monte Sano State Park just east of Huntsville, Alabama, we also conduct side walk astronomy events in conjunction with several local community events such as "Concerts In The Park"."

Website: vbas.org **Phone:** (256) 539-0316

Address: PO Box 1142, Huntsville, AL 35807

Donate: Credit Card/PayPal

o Link on homepage

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - December 2006

Notes:

192.



Von Braun Center for Science & Innovation

EIN: 20-5508033

Mission: "The VCSI mission is to capitalize on the national investments in Research & Development to address the requirements, challenges and opportunities of tomorrow for federal clients and to combine the skills, experience, and assets of leading members of the R&D community to meet important mission requirements in a cost-effective and customer-responsive manner."

Website: vcsi.org

Phone: Contact via Social Media

Address: 320 Sparkman Dr NW, Huntsville, AL 35805

Donate: Contact via Social Media

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 0% - October 2017



193.



Weeden House Museum

EIN: 23-7380532

Mission: "The Weeden House Museum, located in Huntsville's historic Twickenham District, was the home of several distinguished early Huntsvillians. The Museum preserves the 1819 Federal structure and shares the life and artwork of Maria Howard Weeden, poet and watercolorist famous for portraits of freed slaves, who resided in the house 1846-1905."

Website: weedenhousemuseum.com

Phone: (256) 536-7718

Address: 300 Gates Avenue, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

o Link on homepage

Volunteer: Email theweedenhouse@att.net for more information

Employee Compensation: 33% - December 2016

Notes:

194. LRH Huntsville 89.3 FM/HD

WLRH 89.3 Public Radio

EIN: 26-3740432

Mission: "WLRH is a non-commercial public radio station with the primary mission of supporting education, the arts and community service in the Tennessee Valley."

Website: wlrh.org **Phone:** (256) 895-9574

Address: UAH Campus, John Wright Dr, Huntsville, AL 35899 **Donate:** Contact underwriting@wlrh.org for more information

Volunteer: wirh.org/volunteer-wirh

Complete online form

Employee Compensation: 0% - May 2017



195.



Y.O.U.T.H. Friendship Foundation, Inc.

EIN: 06-1754843

Mission: "The Youth Friendship Foundation's mission is to fund and develop integrated comprehensive youth enrichment programs focused on education, character, and leadership development to ensure Madison and Limestone County youth are served in the following areas: health, education, leadership, and the arts."

Website: yff.clubexpress.com

Phone: (256) 655-9616

Address: PO Box 1364, Madison, AL 35758

Donate: Credit Card

o Link on homepage

Volunteer: Complete Contact sheet for more information

Employee Compensation: 0% - April 2015



Military

196.



Legacy 4 Korean War Veterans Foundation

EIN: 27-4646841

Mission: "Honor and recognize Korean War veterans and instill patriotism in the hearts of

America's future leaders."

Website: legacy4koreanwarveterans.org

Phone: (256) 541-0450

Address: 107 Averbeck Ct., Madison, AL 35758

Donate: Credit Card

o https://www.gofundme.com/L4KWVorg

Volunteer: Complete "Contact Us" form at bottom of homepage

Employee Compensation: No information found

Notes:

197.



Madison County Military Heritage Commission

EIN: 63-1025058

Mission: "An education 501(c)(3) discovering, preserving, promoting, and honoring the military heritage of Madison County, Alabama. We compile and maintain the military historical archives for Madison County, Alabama."

Website: mcmhc.us

Phone: (256) 883-5908

Address: 100 Northside Square, Box 125, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

mcmhc.us/?page=donate

Volunteer: Complete Contact page at mcmhc.us/?page=contact

Employee Compensation: No information found



198.



Madison County Veterans Memorial

EIN: 47-0865053

Mission: "Construct and maintain a memorial in honor of the veterans of Madison County, Alabama that will include recognition of the Medals of Honor recipients. It will reinforce the civil and military relationship in Madison County and the City of Huntsville, Alabama."

Website: huntsvilleveteransmemorial.org

Phone: (256) 604-3896

Address: PO Box 16030, Huntsville, AL 35802

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal

Volunteer: hmcvm.org/wp/?page_id=686

• Complete contact form on page

Employee Compensation: 16% - September 2016

Notes:

199.



Operation Stand Down Huntsville, Inc.

EIN: 01-0904413

Mission: "Aiding veterans in restoring their lives and helping homeless veterans reestablish

ties and re-integrate them into the community."

Website: www.osdh.org **Phone:** (256) 660-9035

Address: 2005 Poole Dr, Huntsville, AL 35810

Donate: Credit Card or Check

www.osdh.org/donations.htmlNeeds list available at above link

Volunteer: Complete Volunteer Registration form and email to osdhvets@gmail.com or

feemster411@gmail.com

Employee Compensation: 0% - April 2015



200.



Semper Fi Community Task Force

EIN: 20-8935277

Mission: "To lend support to meet existing and emerging needs of the local community through volunteering time and talent. Our focus in the Tennessee Valley community, military veterans of all Services and their families; we honor and support citizens who

protect our country." **Website:** semperfictf.org

Phone: N/A, semperfictf.org/contact/ **Address:** PO Box 2291, Madison, AL 35758

Donate: Credit Card or Check

o semperfictf.org/donate/

Volunteer: Complete contact form for more information

Employee Compensation: 0% - September 2017

Notes:

201.



Still Serving Veterans

EIN: 20-4515040

Mission: "To serve and honor Veterans and their families, transitioning military, and members of the Guard and Reserves by assisting them in securing meaningful employment and the Veteran benefits they have earned."

Website: stillservingveterans.org

Phone: (256) 883-7035

Address: 626 Clinton Ave, Suite 200, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

o Link on homepage

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 77% - July 2016



202.



Veterans of North Alabama Services Assistance Program, Inc.

EIN: 46-1417816

Mission: "Our mission is to be an enabling resource sensitive to the special needs of veterans by providing the tools necessary for successful re-integration into civilian society through ongoing mentoring and support. We address services, housing, and transportation as well as their other basic needs."

Website: www.veterans-on-asap-huntsville.com

Phone: (256) 585-3475

Address: 1004 Jordan LN Suite 7, Huntsville, AL 35816

Donate: Call for more information **Volunteer:** Call for more information

Employee Compensation: 19% - March 2017



Religious and Church-Sponsored

203.



Asbury Thrift Store

EIN: 63-1220415

Mission: "...works in cooperation with Asbury United Methodist Church and other churches in

the community...", proceeds go towards the Madison Community.

Website: asburythriftstore.com

Phone: (256) 464-0460

Address: 295 Portal Lane, Madison, AL, 35758

Donate: Contact (256) 464-0460

New or Gently Used Donation items

Volunteer: Contact (256) 464-0460

Employee Compensation: 41% - October 2016

Notes:

204.



Christmas Charities Year Round

EIN: 63-6005345

Mission: "Christmas Charities Year Round is a non-profit, charitable organization serving Madison County, AL that provides basic necessities year round, plus toys and food during the

Christmas season, at no cost to its clients." **Website:** christmascharitiesyearround.org

Phone: (256) 837-2373

Address: 2840 Jordan Ln NW, HUNTSVILLE, AL, 35816-1018

Donate: Credit card or PayPal

christmascharitiesyearround.org

Volunteer: Contact (256) 837-2373 for more information

o Furniture and clothing donations accepted

Employee Compensation: 19% - August 2016



205.



Fellowship of Christian Athletes

EIN: 44-0610626

Mission: "To present to athletes and coaches and all whom they influence the challenge and adventure of receiving Jesus Christ as Savior and Lord, serving Him in their relationships and in

the fellowship of the church." **Website:** northalabamafca.com

Phone: (256) 536-7333

Address: PO Box 14185, Huntsville, AL 35815

Donate: Credit Card or E-Check

o FCA.org

Volunteer: Contact the Ministry for more information

Employee Compensation: 61% - August 2016

Notes:

206.

First Baptist Church

First Baptist Church of Huntsville Foundation

EIN: 72-1385505

Mission: "The purpose of the Foundation is to provide a means... to continue their Christian

witness beyond their lives on earth."

Website: fbcHuntsville.org/about/foundation

Phone: (256) 428-9457

Address: 600 Govenors Drive SW, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit card

fbchsv.org/give/

Volunteer: Contact (256) 428-9400 for more information

Employee Compensation: 0% - May 2017



207.



For Life Ministries

EIN: 45-2570404

Mission: "To relationally invest in one person at a time with the love and truth of Jesus

Christ."

Website: www.forlifeministries.org

Phone: (256) 203-2997

Address: PO Box 443, Owens Cross Roads, AL 3763

Donate: Credit card or PayPal

o forlifeministreis.org/newsite/donate/

Volunteer: forlifeministreis.org/newsite/get-involved/

Fill out volunteer application

Employee Compensation: 17% - December 2016

Notes:

208.



Hindu Cultural Center of North Alabama

EIN: 32-0284480

Mission: "The mission of the temple is to provide a place of worship for the followers of Hinduism and to facilitate and offer services to perform various poojas and religious/auspicious activities. It provides a spiritual atmosphere for all people irrespective of their faith."

Website: hccna.com Phone: (256) 771-7730 Address: PO Box 12362 Donate: Credit Card

hccna.com/donate.asp

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: No information found



209.



His Hands Mission International

EIN: 26-1625558

Mission: "Our mission is to provide for the physical and spiritual needs of people in remote areas, teach and train people in the gospel of Jesus Christ, start/develop water filtration projects and other projects to improve community health and welfare, teach communities how to complete and maintain these projects independently, train leaders to continue the mission in neighboring communities."

Website: hishands.ws Phone: (256) 837-2561

Address: 801 Clinton Ave E, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

hishands.ws/get-connected/

Volunteer: hishands.ws/short-term-mission-trips/

More information available

Employee Compensation: 0% - December 2015

Notes:

210.



Huntsville Assistance Program

EIN: 56-2292453

Mission: "The Huntsville Assistance Program is a group of Christian congregations who desire to provide a ministry of assistance and referrals to needy individuals and families of Madison County, Alabama."

Website: huntsville assistance program.org

Phone: (256) 539-2320

Address: 1001 Monroe Street SW, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit card or PayPal

Huntsvilleassistanceprogram.org/waystogive.html

Volunteer: hapcentral@att.net

Employee Compensation: 26% - April 2017



211.



Inside-Out Ministries

EIN: 26-1887016

Mission: "The purpose of Inside-Out Ministries is to provide short-term emergency assistance for basic living necessities to those with a demonstrated need in the city of Madison."

Website: www.inside-outministries.org

Phone: (256)325-5193

Address: Inside-Out Ministries, Inc. PO Box 2004, Madison, AL 35758

Donate: Credit card

inside-outministries.org/donate/donate-options/

Follow "Give" button

Volunteer: Contact by (256)325-5193 or email at volunteer@inside-outministries.org

Employee Compensation: 0% - December 2016

Notes:

212.



Institute for Clergy Excellence

EIN: 75-3100209

Mission: "Build capacity for United Methodist lay and clergy leaders to discover, claim and flourish in Christ's calling in their lives, by creating connections and providing resources to aid in recruitment, education, professional development and spiritual formation."

Website: www.theice.us **Phone:** (256) 655-6200

Address: 4650 Whitesburg Dr S Ste 101, Huntsville, AL 35802

Donate: Credit Card

www.gbhem.org/aboutVolunteer: icegroups.org/contact

Complete contact form for more information

Employee Compensation: 45% - May 2017



213.



Interfaith Mission Service, Inc.

EIN: 63-0590040

Mission: "Providing hands-on, immediate response to hunger, poverty, and homelessness."

Website: interfaithmissionservice.org

Phone: (256) 536-2401

Address: 701 Andrew Jackson Way, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

o Link on homepage

Volunteer: Complete "Contact Us" application on interfaithmissionservice.org/about-

us/contact-us/ to apply.

Employee Compensation: 33% - November 2016

Notes:

214.



Maranatha Camp and Conference Center, Inc.

EIN: 32-0497815

Mission: "Maranatha exists to connect people to God in His creation so they may be

transformed for God's purpose."

Website: maranatha.camp Phone: (256) 574-4539

Address: 1091 Jeffery Rd., Scottsboro, AL 35769

Donate: Credit Card, Check, or PayPal omaranatha.camp/donate/

Volunteer: Email director@maranatha.camp for more information

Employee Compensation: No information found



215.



Military Community Youth Ministries

EIN: 74-2238462

Mission: "Celebrate life with military teens, introduce them to the Life Giver, and help them

become more like Him." **Website:** www.mcym.org

Phone: N/A

Address: 4203 Tombrook Pl. NW, Huntsville, AL 35806

Donate: For more information on giving, please contact Donna Simmons at (719) 381-1798

Volunteer: www.mcym.org/pages/contact.aspx for more information

Employee Compensation: 56% - December 2016

Notes:

216.

Murray Wilton Ministries A ministry of blessing to men and women in the marketplace

Murray Wilton Ministries

EIN: 20-8043503

Mission: "A ministry of blessing to men and women in the marketplace."

Website: murraywiltonministries.org

Phone: (256) 426-5287

Address: 3611 Esslinger Ct, Huntsville, Al 35802

Donate: Credit Card or PayPal

o murraywiltonministries.org/donate.html

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 74% - December 2016



217.



NE Alabama Child Evangelism Fellowship

EIN: 23-7136441

Mission: "Child Evangelism Fellowship is a Bible-centered organization composed of bornagain believers whose purpose is to evangelize boys and girls with the Gospel of the Lord Jesus Christ and to establish (disciple) them in the Word of God and in a local church for Christian living."

Website: www.cefonline.com

Phone: (256) 536-3239 or (256) 837-9780 **Address:** PO Box 2034, Huntsville, AL 35804

Donate: Credit Card or Check

o raisedonors.com/cefonline/support-cef-mobile

Volunteer: Contact jeanandsherry@bellsouth.net (Jean Sarver) to get involved

Employee Compensation: 39% - December 2015

Notes:

218.



Paraclete Ministries

EIN: 38-3527129

Mission: "Provide strategic coaching to ministers in the U.S. and abroad."

Website: paracleteministries.org/

Phone: (256) 258-9723

Address: 2300 Memorial Pkwy SW, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

paracleteministries.org/donate/

Volunteer: Complete "Contact Us" form for more information

paracleteministries.org/contact-us-2/
 Employee Compensation: 27% - December 2016



219.



The Society of St. Vincent de Paul

EIN 91-1987013

Mission: "To provide assistance to the needy and/or poor."

Website: www.svdphuntsville.org/index.html

Phone: (256) 851-8881

Address: 625 Airport Road, Huntsville, AL 35802

Donate: Check

Mail to Airport Road address, specify which parish to allocate donation to.
 Volunteer: Become a Vincentian – www.svdphuntsville.org/main beavincentian.html

Employee Compensation: 26% - December 2016

Notes: 1 employee donates to "The Society of St. Vincent de Paul".

220.



Refuge Church

EIN: 80-0869846

Mission: "Refuge Church is a life giving, multiethnic, Christian Church with a mission to be a

refuge to a hurting world." **Website:** findrefugehere.com

Phone: (256) 781-2010

Address: 475 Providence Main Street, Suite 303F, Huntsville, AL 35806

Donate: Credit Card

findrefugehere.com/give/

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: No information found



221.



Vino Nuevo Ministry

EIN: 35-2210455

Mission: "Our vision is to establish four interrelated, healthy, growing disciple making

communities of faith."

Website: www.vnministry.com

Phone: (256) 783-7944

Address: PO Box 4726, Huntsville, AL 35815

Donate: Credit Card

o www.vnministry.com/donate

Volunteer: Short-term missions available

Employee Compensation: 0% - December 2016

Notes:

222.



WAY-FM Media Group, Inc.

EIN: 59-2659856

Mission: "WAY-FM is influencing this generation to love and follow Jesus through culturally

relevant media."

Website: wayh.wayfm.com Phone: (256) 837-9293

Address: 9582 Madison Blvd. #8, Madison, AL 35758

Donate: Credit Card

Link on homepage

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: 44% - June 2016



223.



Women of Excellence Fellowship International, Inc.

EIN: 63-1236321

Mission: "Mission is to provide mentoring programs for at risk youth and adult ex-offenders coming out of incarceration. We provide skills to enable them to become productive

members of the community."

Website: womenofexcellenceintermational.org

Phone: (256) 859-2740

Address: 126 Hickory Hill Rd, Gurley, AL 35748

Donate: Call for more information

Volunteer: N/A

Employee Compensation: No information found

Notes:

224. 1 younglife.

Young Life of North Alabama

EIN: 84-0385934

Mission: "Introducing adolescents to Jesus Christ and helping them grow in their faith."

Website: younglife.org Phone: (256) 533-1251

Address: 201 Bob Wallace Ave SW, Huntsville, AL 35801

Donate: Credit Card

giving.younglife.org/s/

Volunteer: www.younglife.org/GetInvolved/Pages/OpportunitiesForAdultsAndParents.aspx

Call to apply

Employee Compensation: 54% – February 2017